NB Telecom, Inc. Form 424B3 June 10, 2008

Pursuant to Rule 424(b)(3)

Registration No. 333-134073

PROSPECTUS

NB TELECOM, INC.

SHARES OF COMMON STOCK AND COMMON STOCK PURCHASE RIGHTS

USIP.COM, Inc. ("USIP") is distributing to its stockholders all the outstanding shares of the common stock of NB Telecom, Inc. (the "Shares"), which is USIP's wholly owned subsidiary (the "Spinoff"). We expect USIP to effect the Spinoff beginning on the effective date of the registration statement to holders of record of USIP common stock on August 24, 2006 (the "Spinoff Record Date"). USIP will distribute one share of NB Telecom, Inc. ("NBT") common stock for every share of USIP common stock outstanding on the Spinoff Record Date.

USIP stockholders will not be required to pay for the shares of NBT common stock that they receive in the spinoff, nor will they be required to surrender or exchange their shares of USIP common stock. The spinoff is intended to be tax-free to the holders of USIP common stock for U.S. federal income tax purposes.

We are distributing at no charge to persons who are holders of our common stock on the Spinoff Record Date transferable rights to purchase up to an aggregate of 6,000,000 shares of our common stock at a cash subscription price of \$.10 per share (the "rights offering"). The rights offering is being made to fund the costs and expenses of the Spinoff, to pay for debts and for our general corporate purposes following the Spinoff. The total purchase price of shares offered in the rights offering will be \$600,000. You will not be entitled to receive any subscription rights unless you are a holder of our common stock as of the close of business on the Spinoff Record Date.

The subscription rights will expire if they are not exercised by 5:00 p.m., New York City time, on December 31, 2007 ("Rights Exercise Date"). We, in our sole discretion, may extend the Rights Exercise Date. Subscription rights that are not exercised by the expiration date of the rights offering will expire and have no value. If you receive rights in the rights offering you should carefully consider whether or not to exercise or sell your subscription rights before the expiration date

Prior to this offering, there has been no public market for the Shares, and it is possible that no such trading market will commence for a substantial period of time after the close of this offering. The Company's common stock is not quoted on any national exchange. When trading commences it is contemplated that the Shares will be traded on the National Association of Securities Dealers, Inc. over the counter market; however, this may not occur.

THE SHARES TO BE DISTRIBUTED HEREBY INVOLVE A HIGH DEGREE OF RISK. YOU SHOULD CAREFULLY READ AND CONSIDER THE

"RISK FACTORS," COMMENCING ON PAGE 8 FOR INFORMATION THAT

SHOULD BE CONSIDERED BY THE RECIPIENTS OF THE SHARES.

NEITHER THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION NOR ANY STATE SECURITIES

COMMISSION HAS APPROVED OR DISAPPROVED OF THESE SHARES OR PASSED

UPON THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS PROSPECTUS. ANY

REPRESENTATION TO THE CONTRARY IS

A CRIMINAL OFFENSE.

	Price to		
	Public(1)(2)	Underwriting Discounts And Commissions (3)	Proceeds to Us (4)
Per Share (2)	\$.10	0	\$.10
Total 6,000,000 Shares	\$600,000	0	\$600,0000

(1)

The shares of our common stock to be distributed in the Spinoff, will be issued to all the holders of common stock of USIP on the Spinoff Record Date, and no consideration or underwriter discounts or commissions will be paid therefore. Accordingly, we will receive no proceeds in connection with the Spinoff. Consequently, no such proceeds are reflected in the table above.

(2)

Up to 6,000,000 shares will be issued in connection with the exercise of the stock purchase rights for an exercise price of \$.10 per share.

(3)

No fees or commissions will be paid in connection with the distribution of the shares.

(4)

Proceeds to be received by us in connection with the exercise of the stock purchase rights, before deducting registration and distribution expenses payable by us estimated at approximately \$62,000.

The date of this Prospectus is July 19, 2007

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Page No.

Prospectus Summary The Company Organization Summary Financial Information Relationship with USIP.Com, Inc. The Spinoff The Rights Offering **Risk Factors** Risks Related To The Spinoff Risks Related to the Rights Offering Where You Can find More Information Forward Looking Statements

3

3

3

3

3

4

5

8

10

13

15

The Spinoff	
-------------	--

15

The Rights Offering

20

Use of Proceeds

25

Capitalization

26

Dilution

27

Management Discussion And Analysis

27

Business Plan

31

Management

35

Principal Stockholders

38

Certain Relationships and Related Transactions

38

Description of Capital Stock

39

Certain Provisions in the Bylaws

40

Experts

Legal Matters

41

Further Information

41

PROSPECTUS SUMMARY

The following summary is qualified in its entirety by the more detailed information and financial statements, including the notes thereto, appearing elsewhere in this prospectus. Because it is a summary, it does not contain all of the information you should consider before making an investment decision. You should read the entire prospectus carefully, including the sections titled "Risk Factors," "Management", and "Certain Transactions" and the financial statements and the notes relating to the financial statements.

THE COMPANY

NB Telecom, Inc. is a provider of privately owned and company owned payphones located throughout the State of Pennsylvania. The Company receives revenues from the collection of the payphone coinage, a portion of usage of service from each payphone and a percentage of long distance fees for calls placed from each payphone. These fees are paid by the telecommunications service providers. In addition, the Company receives revenues from the service and repair of privately owned payphones, sales of payphone units and the sale of prepaid phone cards. The Company currently has 145 payphones located in the state of Pennsylvania.

ORGANIZATION

We were initially incorporated under the laws of the State of Pennsylvania on November 16, 1999. Subsequently, we migrated our state of organization to Nevada, effective March 23, 2006. At this time we are a Nevada corporation.

SUMMARY FINANCIAL INFORMATION

The table below contains certain summary historical financial data for the period through March 31, 2007. The summary information in the table should be read in conjunction with the financial statement and notes and other financial information included in this Prospectus.

Unaudited

Unaudited

For the Period Ending

For the Period Ending

For Year Ended

March 31, 2007

March 31, 2006

December 31, 2006

Statement of Operations Data

Total Sales

\$ 17,086

\$ 20,083

\$ 63,114

Cost of Sales

\$<u>< 22,386></u>

\$<u>< 19,708></u>

\$<u>< 96,063></u>

Net Income Loss

\$<u>< 41,105></u>

\$<u>< 2,707></u>

\$<u><183,124></u>

Balance sheet Data

Total Assets

\$ 3,697

\$ 10,866

Liabilities

\$<u><337,812></u>

\$<u><303,876></u>

Shareholders' Equity

\$<u><334,115></u>

\$<u><293,010></u>

RELATIONSHIP WITH USIP.COM, INC.

We are currently a wholly-owned subsidiary of USIP.com, Inc. USIP's common stock is traded on the NASDAQ over the Counter Market under the symbol "USPO."

After the Spinoff, we will be an independent public company that is not controlled by USIP and USIP will hold no equity interest in us. We expect that our common stock will also be traded in the NASDAQ over the Counter Market at some point in time, although this may not occur. Our current board members and officers and directors will remain as our officers and directors following the spin-off.

USIP has provided minimal services to us, including tax, treasury, legal, auditing, corporate development, risk management, regulatory, compensatory and other services. Following the spin-off we will be responsible for all these costs.

THE SPINOFF

Distributing Company

USIP.com, Inc., is a Nevada corporation. For purposes of this prospectus, "USIP.com, Inc." includes USIP and its consolidated subsidiaries, other than NB Telecom, Inc., unless the context otherwise specifies.

Distributed

NB Telecom, Inc., a Nevada corporation, originally organized as a Pennsylvania corporation

Company

November 16, 1999.

Spinoff

The distribution of all our common stock held by USIP to USIP's common stock holders. On the distribution date, the distribution agent will begin distributing shares of our common stock to persons who were stockholders of USIP on the Spinoff Record Date. Such holders will not be required to make any payment nor will they be required to surrender or exchange their shares of USIP common stock or take any other action to receive shares of our common stock.

Distributed Shares

Based on the number of shares of USIP common stock outstanding on the Spinoff Record Date, and the one for one distribution ratio, we currently expect that approximately 49,632,222 shares of our common stock will be distributed to the stockholders of USIP. No fractional shares of our common stock will be distributed. Instead all fractional shares will be rounded up to the next whole number of shares.

Spinoff Record Date

August 24, 2006.

Distribution Agent

Fidelity Transfer Company, located in Salt Lake City, Utah.

Purposes of the

USIP's board of directors believes that the distribution is in the best interest of USIP, its

Distribution

stockholders and us.

*

USIP's board of directors believes that the distribution will result in various benefits to USIP and us, including, but not limited to, the following:

*

Separating USIP's Pennsylvania pay phone business from its New York pay phone business. This in turn will allow the management of each company to focus solely on the opportunities and challenges specific to each business.

*

Eliminating competition for capital between our businesses; including greater investor clarity, which should allow the investment community to better understand and evaluate our business and USIP's businesses. We anticipate that this may expand the pool of capital available to us.

*

Increasing the long term value of our respective common stocks. In addition, the Spinoff will enable us and USIP to offer our respective management and employees equity incentives that are economically aligned with the financial performance of our respective businesses; and

*

Allowing us to make acquisitions using our stock, if we choose to make such acquisitions.

Power over the

USIP's board of directors may amend or modify the Spinoff at any time prior to the

Terms of the Spinoff

Spinoff Record Date, and may abandon the Spinoff at any time prior to the distribution of the shares.

No Trading Market

No public market exists for our common stock, although a trading market may develop after the shares are distributed. We will file an application to have our common stock traded on the NASDAQ over the counter market.

Dividend Policy

We currently anticipate that no cash dividends will be paid on our common stock in the

foreseeable future. Our board of directors periodically will reevaluate this dividend policy taking into account our operating results, capital needs, the terms of our existing financing arrangements and other factors.

U.S. Federal Income

The Spinoff is designed by management to be tax free under the tax-free spin-off provisions

Tax Consequences

of the Tax Code. Fractional shares will not be issued but the number of shares to be received by the shareholders with fractional shares will be rounded up to the next whole number of shares.

Officers and Directors

At the time of the Spinoff, our officers and directors will consist of the following:

Paul Kelly President, Director

Craig Burton Secretary, Director

Leonard Battaglia - Director.

Risk Factors

Stockholders should carefully consider the matters discussed in the section captioned "Risk Factors".

THE RIGHTS OFFERING

Rights

Offered

We are granting transferable rights to purchase up to 6,000,000 shares of our common stock to holders of record at 5:00 p.m., New York time on the Spinoff Record Date. No underwriter will be used in the rights offering. The Company will provide each shareholder the right to purchase .120889 shares of common stock for each share of our common stock currently held by such shareholder. Each whole right entitles such holder to purchase one share of our common stock. The rights are issued in the form of rights certificates that accompany this prospectus.

Subscription Price

The subscription price for exercising the rights will be \$.10 per share, payable in cash. Payment by personal check must clear payment on or before the expiration date.

Shares Outstanding

We had 49,632,222 shares of common stock outstanding prior to the offering.

Expiration Date

The subscription period for the rights expires at 5:00 p.m., New York time, on December 31,

and Time

2007.

Transferability of

The rights are transferable, and we expect that rights may be purchased or sold through usual

Rights

investment channels until the close of business on the last trading day preceding the expiration date. However, there has been no prior public market for the rights, and we cannot assure you that a trading market for the rights will develop or, if a market develops, that the market will remain available throughout the subscription period.

Fractional Rights

We will not issue fractional shares of common stock in the rights offering nor will we pay cash in lieu of fractional rights. If a holder's rights would allow it to purchase a fractional share, it may exercise its rights only by rounding down to and paying for the nearest whole share or by paying for any lesser number of whole shares.

No Revocation of

Exercise

Once a rights holder submits the form of rights certificate to exercise any rights, such holder is not allowed to revoke or change the exercise or request a refund of monies paid.

Amendment, Extension

We may withdraw or amend the provisions of the rights offering at any time prior to the

and Termination

effective date of the Spinoff. We may amend or extend the subscription period of the rights offering at any time after the effective date of the Spinoff. We also reserve the right to withdraw the rights offering at any time after the Spinoff and prior to the expiration date for any reason, in which event all funds received in the rights offering will be promptly returned

without interest or deduction to those persons who subscribed for shares in the rights

offering.

Procedure for

Rights holders wishing to exercise their rights must complete the rights certificate and

Exercising Rights

deliver it to NBT with full payment for the amount of rights exercised under the subscription privilege. Rights holders wishing to exercise their rights may deliver the documents and payments by mail or commercial courier. Payment for rights may also be made by wire transfer to NB Telecom, Inc., NexTier Bank, P.O. Box 250, Evans City, PA 16033, Routing #043311497 and Account Number 20302209. No escrow account or agent will be used in connection with this rights offering.

Nominee Accounts

If a rights holder wishes to purchase shares in the rights offering or sell its rights and its shares are held by a securities broker, bank, trust company or other nominee, such holder should promptly contact its record holder(s) and request that they exercise or sell rights on such holder's behalf. Such holder may also contact the nominee and request that the nominee send a separate rights certificate to it. If a holder wishes an institution such as a broker or bank to exercise or sell such holder's rights for it, such holder should contact that institution promptly to arrange the method of exercise or sale.

Fees and Commissions

Rights holders wishing to exercise or sell their rights are responsible for the payment of all fees that a transfer agent, broker or other persons holding such holder's shares may charge.

No Recommendation

Neither our nor USIPs' board of directors makes any recommendations as to whether persons

to Rights Holders

receiving rights in the rights offering should subscribe for shares of our common stock. Rights holders should decide whether to subscribe for shares or transfer their rights based upon their own assessment of their best interests.

Stock Certificates

We will deliver stock certificates representing our common stock purchased promptly after the rights are exercised.

No Underwriter

We will not use an underwriter on a direct or stand-by basis in connection with the rights offering.

Payment Adjustments

If a rights holder makes a payment that is insufficient to purchase the number of shares such holder requested, or if the number of shares such holder requested is not specified in the forms, the payment received will be applied to exercise the subscription privilege to the extent of the payment. If the payment exceeds the subscription price for the full exercise of the subscription privilege, the excess will be returned to such holder as soon as it is practicable. Rights

holders will not receive interest or deduction on any payments refunded to them under the rights offering.

U.S. Federal Income

Tax Consequences

Management believes that for U.S. federal income tax purposes, rights holders exercising their rights will not recognize income as a result of the exercise of their rights. Rights holders who sell their rights may recognize a gain or loss upon such sale. Such holders should, and are urged to, consult their own tax advisor concerning the tax consequences of the rights offering for their own tax situation.

Trading Market

No public market exists for our common stock. We expect that rights may be purchased or sold through usual investment channels until the close of business on the last trading day preceding the expiration date. However, there has been no prior public market for the rights, and we cannot assure rights holders that a trading market for the rights will develop, or, if a market develops, that the market will remain available throughout the subscription period. We will file an application to have our common stock admitted to trading on the NASDAQ over the counter market. No application will be made to have our rights listed on the over the counter market.

Additional Information

Stockholders of USIP with questions regarding the Spinoff or the Rights Offering should contact the following:

NB Telecom, Inc. Craig Burton, Secretary USIP.Com, Inc. P. O. Box 2711 Liverpool, New York 13089 Telephone: (315) 451-7515

Facsimile: (315) 453-7311

RISK FACTORS

You should carefully read and consider the following risk factors together with all of the other information included in this prospectus in evaluating us and our common stock. Our business, financial condition and results of operations could be materially and adversely affected by any of these risks. The trading price of our common stock could decline, and you may lose all or part of your investment.

This prospectus also contains forward-looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties. Our actual results could differ materially from those anticipated in these forward-looking statements as a result of certain factors, including the risks faced by us described below and elsewhere in this prospectus. You should carefully consider the following risk factors, other information included in this prospectus and information contained in our periodic reports that we will file with the Securities and Exchange Commission (the "SEC") following consummation of the Spinoff. The material risks and uncertainties described below are related to this offering. If any of the following risks actually occur, our business, financial condition or results of operations could be materially and adversely affected, and you may lose some or all of your investment.

UNLESS WE CAN REVERSE OUR HISTORY OF LOSSES, WE MAY HAVE TO DISCONTINUE OPERATIONS

If we are unable to achieve or sustain profitability, or if operating losses increase in the future, we may not be able to remain a viable company and may have to discontinue operations. Our expenses have historically exceeded our revenues and we have had losses in all fiscal years of operation, including those in fiscal years 2005 and 2006. Our net losses were \$183,124 and \$89,500 (as restated) for fiscal years ended 2006, 2005 respectively and \$41,105 for the three months ended March 31, 2007. We may have losses in 2007 and going forward. We have been concentrating on the development of our products, services and business plan.

THE REPORT OF OUR INDEPENDENT AUDITORS INDICATES UNCERTAINTY CONCERNING OUR ABILITY TO CONTINUE AS A GOING CONCERN.

Our independent auditors have raised substantial doubt about our ability to continue as a going concern. This may impair our ability to implement our business plan, and we may never achieve significant revenues and therefore remain a going concern.

WE WILL NEED ADDITIONAL CAPITAL FINANCING IN THE FUTURE

We have experienced losses in each of our last two years. As a result, it is likely that we will be required to seek additional financing in the future to respond to increased expenses or shortfalls in anticipated revenues, respond to competitive pressures, develop new or enhanced products, or take advantage of unanticipated acquisition opportunities. We may not be able to find such additional financing on reasonable terms, or at all. If we are unable to obtain additional financing when needed, we could be required to modify our business plan in accordance with the extent of available financing.

BECAUSE OUR OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS ARE INDEMNIFIED AGAINST CERTAIN LOSSES, WE MAY BE EXPOSED TO COSTS ASSOCIATED WITH LITIGATION

If our directors or officers become exposed to liabilities invoking the indemnification provisions, we could be exposed to additional unreimbursable costs, including legal fees. Our articles of incorporation and bylaws provide that our directors and officers will not be liable to us or to any shareholder and will be indemnified and held harmless for any consequences of any act or omission by the directors and officers unless the act or omission constitutes gross negligence or willful misconduct. Extended or protracted litigation could have a material adverse effect on our cash flow.

WE WILL DEPEND ON OUTSIDE MANUFACTURING SOURCES AND SUPPLIERS

We may contract with third party manufacturers to produce our products and we will depend on third party suppliers to obtain access to telephone and long distance services. We do not know what type of contracts we will have with such third party suppliers. Even a short-term disruption in our relationship with third party providers or suppliers could have a material adverse affect on our operations.

IF WE ARE SUBJECT TO SEC REGULATIONS RELATING TO LOW-PRICED STOCKS, THE MARKET FOR OUR COMMON STOCK COULD BE ADVERSELY AFFECTED

The Securities and Exchange Commission has adopted regulations concerning low-priced (or "penny") stocks. The regulations generally define "penny stock" to be any equity security that has a market price less than \$5.00 per share, subject to certain exceptions. In the event our stock commences trading it could be classified as a penny stock.

The penny stock regulations require that broker-dealers, who recommend penny stocks to persons other than institutional accredited investors make a special suitability determination for the purchaser, receive the purchaser's written agreement to the transaction prior to the sale and provide the purchaser with risk disclosure documents that identify risks associated with investing in penny stocks. Furthermore, the broker-dealer must obtain a signed and dated acknowledgment from the purchaser demonstrating that the purchaser has actually received the required risk disclosure document before effecting a transaction in penny stock. These requirements have historically resulted in reducing the level of trading activity in securities that become subject to the penny stock rules.

The additional burdens imposed upon broker-dealers by these penny stock requirements may discourage broker-dealers from effecting transactions in the common stock, which could severely limit the market liquidity of our common stock and our shareholders' ability to sell our common stock in the secondary market.

RISKS ASSOCIATED WITH POTENTIAL ACQUISITIONS

As part of our business strategy, we may make acquisitions of, or investments in, companies, businesses, products or technologies. Any such future acquisitions would be accompanied by the risks commonly encountered in such acquisitions. Those risks include, among other things:

- the difficulty of assimilating the operations and personnel of the acquired companies,
- the potential disruption of our business or business plan,
- the diversion of resources from our existing businesses, and products,
- the inability of management to integrate acquired businesses or assets into our business plan, and
- additional expense associated with acquisitions.

We may not be successful in overcoming these risks or any other problems encountered with such acquisitions, and our inability to overcome such risks could have a material adverse effect on our business, financial condition and results of operations.

POSSIBLE ISSUANCE OF ADDITIONAL SHARES WITHOUT STOCKHOLDER APPROVAL COULD DILUTE STOCKHOLDERS

Following the completion of the Spinoff, we will have approximately 49,632,222 Shares of common stock outstanding. Other than the pending rights offering describe elsewhere herein, there are currently no other material plans, agreements, commitments or undertakings with respect to the issuance of additional shares of common stock or securities convertible into shares of our common stock. Additional shares could be issued in the future, and the result of the issuance of additional shares would be to further dilute the percentage ownership of our common stock held by our stockholders.

INABILITY TO ATTRACT MARKET MAKERS

There is currently no public trading market for the Shares, and the Company is not currently a reporting Company with the United States Securities and Exchange Commission. The development of a public trading market depends not only the existence of willing buyers and sellers, but also on market makers. Following the completion of this offering it is contemplated that the Company will become a reporting company with the SEC, and certain broker-dealers may become market makers for the Shares. Under these circumstances, the market bid and asked prices for the Shares may be significantly influenced by decisions of the market makers to buy or sell the Shares for their own account, which may be critical for the establishment and maintenance of a liquid public market in the Shares. Market makers are not required to maintain a continuous two-sided market and are free to withdraw firm quotations at any time. We currently have no market makers. We may not be able to obtain any market makers, and the failure to obtain such market makers could have an adverse impact on the market price of the shares.

IF A MARKET FOR OUR COMMON STOCK DOES NOT DEVELOP, SHAREHOLDERS MAY BE UNABLE TO SELL THEIR SHARES.

There is currently no market for our common stock and no market may develop. We currently plan to apply for listing of our common stock on the OTC Bulletin Board upon the effectiveness of the registration statement, of which this prospectus forms a part. However, our shares may not be traded on the bulletin board or, if traded, a public market may not materialize. If no market is ever developed for our shares, it will be difficult for shareholders to sell their stock. In such a case, shareholders may find that they are unable to achieve benefits from their investment.

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS POWER TO ISSUE PREFERRED STOCK, COULD DILUTE THE OWNERSHIP OF EXISTING SHAREHOLDERS AND THIS MAY INHIBIT POTENTIAL ACQUIRES OF THE COMPANY.

NBT's articles of organization grant the board of directors the power to issue preferred stock with terms and conditions, including voting rights that they deem appropriate. The exercise of the discretion of the board to issue preferred stock and/or common stock could dilute the ownership rights and the voting rights of current shareholders. In addition, this power could be used by the Board to inhibit potential acquisitions of NBT by a third party. Management is not currently owners of any Company or group that intends to acquire NBT.

THE ADVENT OF WIRELESS PHONES HAS LESSENED THE DEMAND FOR PAYPHONES.

The proliferation of wireless phones has significantly reduced the demand for payphones and we expect that trend to continue. Certain rate plans that provide unlimited long distance service and calling fees that are fixed or minimal have and are expected to continue to negatively affect our revenues and opportunity for growth.

DIAL AROUND SERVICES.

We compete with long distance carriers that provide dial around services that can be accessed through our payphones. The popularity of these services is increasing, and the use of these services reduces the fees we receive for long distance calls placed from our phones.

RISKS RELATED TO THE SPINOFF

WE HAVE NO RECENT OPERATING HISTORY AS AN INDEPENDENT COMPANY.

During the past several years, our business has operated as a wholly-owned subsidiary of USIP. After the Spinoff, we will be an independent public company. Our ability to satisfy our obligations and achieve or maintain profitability will be solely dependent upon the future performance of our business, and we will not be able to rely upon the financial and other resources of USIP.

During the period of its ownership of our businesses, USIP has performed certain minimal corporate functions for us, including certain legal functions, accounting, insurance administration, and tax services. In connection the Spinoff, we intend to take steps to create our own, or to engage third parties to provide, corporate business functions that will replace those currently provided by USIP, including all legal functions, accounting, insurance administration, accounting, insurance administration, internal audit and tax services. As an independent public company, we will be required to bear the cost of replacing these services. We may not be able to perform, or engage third parties to provide, these functions with the same level of expertise and on the same or as favorable terms as they have been provided by USIP. In such event, our business and operations could suffer.

WE ARE DEPENDENT ON USIP FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF CERTAIN CORPORATE FUNCTIONS.

In recent years, USIP has performed certain minimal corporate functions for us, including certain legal functions, accounting, information technology, insurance administration and tax services. Once the Spinoff is completed, we intend to take steps to create our own, or to engage third parties to provide, corporate business functions that will replace many of those currently provided by USIP. As an independent public company, we will be required to bear the cost of performing or replacing these services. We may not be able to perform, or engage third parties to provide, these functions with the same level of expertise and on the same or as favorable terms as they have been provided by USIP.

IF THE SPINOFF IS DETERMINED TO BE A TAXABLE TRANSACTION, YOU AND USIP COULD BE SUBJECT TO MATERIAL AMOUNTS OF TAX.

No rulings have been requested with respect to the tax implications of the Spinoff. Management has attempted to structure the Spinoff in a manner designed to assure that the Spinoff is tax-free to the shareholder's, however; there are numerous requirements that must be satisfied in order for the Spinoff to be accorded tax-free treatment under the Tax Code. Thus, there is a risk that the Spinoff will be taxable as a dividend by USIP to its stockholders.

If the Spinoff is determined to be a taxable transaction, the Spinoff could be held to be a distribution taxable as a dividend by USIP of our common stock to the stockholders of USIP for U.S. federal income tax purposes, and such stockholders and USIP could be liable for material amounts of taxes.

If the Spinoff were held to be a taxable distribution, USIP would be subject to tax to the extent that the fair market value of our common stock exceeds the adjusted tax basis of USIP in our common stock at the time of the distribution.

EVENTS SUBSEQUENT TO THE SPINOFF COULD RESULT IN SIGNIFICANT TAX LIABILITY.

Under U.S. federal income tax laws, even if the Spinoff qualifies for tax-free treatment, USIP may nevertheless be subject to tax if acquisitions or issuances of either our common stock or USIP stock following the Spinoff cause the stockholders of USIP to subsequently own less than a majority of the outstanding shares of either USIP or us. In particular, this tax will apply if such issuances or acquisitions occur as part of a plan or series of related transactions that include the Spinoff. For this purpose, any acquisitions or issuances of USIP stock or our stock within two years before or after the Spinoff are presumed to be part of such a plan, although this presumption may be rebutted. If the subsequent acquisitions or issuances of either the stock of USIP or our stock triggers this tax, USIP will be subject to tax on the gain that would have resulted from a sale of our stock distributed in the Spinoff.

IF THE SPINOFF IS NOT A LEGAL DIVIDEND, IT COULD BE HELD INVALID BY A COURT AND HARM USIP'S AND OUR FINANCIAL CONDITION AND RESULTS OF OPERATIONS.

The Spinoff is subject to the provisions of Section 78.288 of the Nevada Revised Statutes, which requires that distributions be made only if after making such distribution, the Corporation is able to pay its debts as they become due. Although we believe that the Spinoff complies with the provisions of Section 78.288, a court could later determine that the Spinoff was invalid under Nevada law and reverse the transaction. The resulting complications, costs and expenses could harm USIP's and our financial condition and results of operations.

CREDITORS OF USIP AT THE TIME OF THE SPINOFF MAY CHALLENGE THE SPINOFF AS A FRAUDULENT CONVEYANCE OR TRANSFER THAT COULD LEAD A COURT TO VOID THE SPINOFF.

Creditors of USIP could challenge the Spinoff and if a lawsuit brought by an unpaid creditor, or by a representative of creditors of USIP such as a trustee in bankruptcy, were to find that, among other reasons, at the time of the Spinoff, we or USIP:

was insolvent;

was rendered insolvent by reason of the Spinoff;

was engaged in a business or transaction for which USIP's or our remaining assets constituted unreasonably small capital; or

intended to incur, or believed it would incur, debts beyond its ability to pay these debts as they matured, the court may be asked to void the Spinoff (in whole or in part) as a fraudulent conveyance or transfer. The court could then require that our stockholders return to USIP some or all of the shares of our common stock issued in the

Spinoff, or that USIP or us to fund liabilities of the other company for the benefit of its creditors. The measure of insolvency for purposes of the foregoing could vary depending upon the jurisdiction whose law is being applied. Generally, however, USIP and we would be considered insolvent if the fair value of its assets were less than the amount of its liabilities or if it is generally not paying its debts as they become due. Although we believe that the Spinoff does not constitute a fraudulent conveyance or fraudulent transfer, a court could later void the Spinoff as a fraudulent conveyance or transfer.

RISKS RELATED TO OUR COMMON STOCK

THERE IS NO PUBLIC MARKET FOR OUR COMMON STOCK.

Our common stock currently is not publicly traded. However, a trading market for the shares may develop in the future. If a public market does develop the public market will establish trading prices for our common stock. An active public market for our common stock may not develop or be sustained.

YOU MAY HAVE DIFFICULTY EVALUATING OUR BUSINESS, AS OUR HISTORICAL FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY NOT BE REPRESENTATIVE OF WHAT OUR RESULTS OF OPERATIONS WOULD HAVE BEEN IF WE HAD BEEN AN INDEPENDENT COMPANY.

Our historical financial statements included in this prospectus may not reflect the results of operations, financial condition and cash flows that would have been achieved by us had we been operated independently during the periods and as of the dates presented.

THE COMBINED MARKET VALUE OF THE COMMON STOCK OF USIP AND OUR COMMON STOCK AFTER THE SPINOFF MAY NOT EQUAL OR EXCEED THE MARKET VALUE OF USIP COMMON STOCK PRIOR TO THE SPINOFF.

The combined market value of the outstanding shares of USIP's common stock and our common stock after the Spinoff may not be equal to or greater than the market value of the outstanding shares of USIP common stock prior to the Spinoff. After the Spinoff, shares of USIP common stock will continue to be listed for trading on the over the counter market. We also expect that our stock will be listed for trading on the over the counter market shortly after the Spinoff.

SUBSTANTIAL SALES OF OUR COMMON STOCK FOLLOWING THE SPINOFF COULD DEPRESS THE MARKET PRICE OF OUR COMMON STOCK.

All of the shares of our common stock issued in the Spinoff, other than shares distributed to our "affiliates" (as such term is defined in applicable securities laws) will be eligible for immediate resale in the public market. It is likely that some USIP stockholders will, and USIP stockholders holding a substantial number of our shares may, sell shares of our common stock received in the Spinoff for various reasons, including the fact that our business profile or market capitalization as an independent company does not fit their investment objectives. Any sales of substantial amounts of our common stock in the public market, or the perception that such sales might occur, could depress the market price of our common stock. We are unable to predict whether substantial amounts of our common stock will be sold in the open market following the Spinoff.

AFTER THE SPINOFF, THE PRICE OF OUR COMMON STOCK MAY BE VOLATILE AND YOU MAY LOSE ALL OR A PART OF YOUR INVESTMENT.

The price of our common stock after the Spinoff may fluctuate widely, depending upon a number of factors, many of which are beyond our control. For instance, it is possible that our future results of operations may be below the expectations of investors and, to the extent our company is followed by securities analysts, the expectations of these analysts. If this occurs, our stock price may decline. Other factors that could affect our stock price include the following:

The perceived prospects of our business or the pay phone market as whole;

changes in analysts' recommendations or projections, if any;

Increased usage of cell phones;

changes in market valuations of similar companies;

actions or announcements by our competitors;

actual or anticipated fluctuations in our operating results; litigation developments; and

Changes in general economic or market conditions or other economic factors unrelated to our performance.

In addition, the stock markets have experienced significant price and trading volume fluctuations, and the market prices of telecommunications companies generally have been extremely volatile and have recently experienced sharp share price and trading volume changes. These broad market fluctuations may adversely affect the trading price of our common stock. In the past, following periods of volatility in the market price of a public company's securities, securities class action litigation has often been instituted against that company. Such litigation could result in substantial costs to us and a likely diversion of our management's attention.

WE DO NOT INTEND TO PAY DIVIDENDS ON OUR COMMON STOCK.

We have never declared or paid any cash dividend on our capital stock. We currently intend to retain any future earnings and do not expect to pay any dividends in the foreseeable future. Any determination to pay dividends in the future will be made at the discretion of our board of directors and will depend on our results of operations, financial conditions, contractual restrictions, restrictions imposed by applicable law and other factors our board deems relevant. Accordingly, investors must be prepared to rely on sales of their common stock after price appreciation to earn an investment return, which may never occur. If our common stock does not appreciate in value, or if our common stock loses value, our stockholder may lose some or all of their investment in our shares.

RISKS RELATING TO THE RIGHTS OFFERING

THE SUBSCRIPTION PRICE DETERMINED FOR THE RIGHTS OFFERING IS NOT AN INDICATION OF THE FAIR VALUE OF OUR COMMON STOCK.

The subscription price of \$.10 per share in the rights offering was arbitrarily set by our board of directors', based primarily on our need for capital following the Spinoff.

The subscription price does not necessarily bear any relationship to the book value of our assets, net worth, past operations, cash flows, losses, financial condition or any other established criteria for fair value. You should not consider the subscription price as an indication of the fair value of our common stock. Our common stock, when issued for trading, may trade at prices above or below the subscription price.

THE PRICE OF OUR COMMON STOCK MAY DECLINE BEFORE OR AFTER THE RIGHTS EXPIRE.

We do not know the prices at which our common stock will trade once the Spinoff is completed and our common stock begins trading in the NASDAQ over the Counter Market. Such prices may be more than, less than or equal to the subscription price for our common stock in the rights offering. Even if such prices are more than or equal to the subscription price initially the public trading market price of our common stock may decline after you elect to exercise your rights. If that occurs, you may have committed to buy shares of common stock in the rights offering at a price greater than the prevailing market price, and could have an immediate unrealized loss. Moreover, following the exercise of your rights you may not be able to sell your shares of common stock at a price equal to or greater than the subscription price. Until shares are delivered upon exercise of the rights offering, you will not be able to sell the shares of our common stock that you purchase in the rights offering. Certificates representing shares of our common stock will be delivered promptly after the rights are exercised.

YOU MAY NOT REVOKE YOUR SUBSCRIPTION EXERCISE AND COULD BE COMMITTED TO BUYING SHARES ABOVE THE PREVAILING MARKET PRICE.

Once you exercise your subscription rights, you may not revoke the exercise. The public trading market price of our common stock may decline before the subscription rights expire, even if initially above the exercise price for the subscription rights. If you exercise your subscription rights and, afterwards, the public trading market price of our common stock decreases below the subscription price, you will have committed to buying shares of our common stock at a price above the prevailing market price. Moreover, you may be unable to sell your shares of common stock at a price equal to or greater than the subscription price you paid for such shares.

If we elect to withdraw or terminate the rights offering, we will have no obligation with respect to the subscription rights except to promptly return, without interest or deduction, any payments received from subscribers.

IF YOU DO NOT ACT PROMPTLY AND FOLLOW THE SUBSCRIPTION INSTRUCTIONS, YOUR EXERCISE OF RIGHTS MAY BE REJECTED.

Stockholders who wish to purchase shares in the rights offering must act promptly to ensure that all required forms and payments are actually received by us prior to December 31, 2007, the expiration date of the rights offering. If you are a beneficial owner of shares, you must act promptly to ensure that your broker, custodian bank or other nominee acts for you and that all required forms and payments are actually received by NBT prior to the expiration date of the rights offering. We shall not be responsible if your broker, custodian or nominee fails to ensure that all required forms and payments are actually received by us prior to the expiration date of the rights offering. If you fail to complete and sign the required subscription forms, if you send an incorrect payment amount, if your check fails to clear prior to the expiration date of the rights, NBT may, depending on the circumstances, reject your subscription or accept it only to the extent of the payment received. We will not undertake to contact you concerning an incomplete or incorrect subscription form or payment, nor are we under any obligation to correct such forms or payment. We have the sole discretion to determine whether a subscription exercise properly follows the subscription procedures.

NO ABILITY TO USE FUNDS IN THE EVENT OF TERMINATION.

The Company has the right to terminate the rights offering at any time, and if it does, it will promptly return investors funds promptly. In such an event, investors who exercise their rights will not receive interest on the amount they pay to exercise their rights and they will not have the ability to invest their funds during the period after their exercise and prior to the termination of the offering.

IF YOU DO NOT EXERCISE YOUR RIGHTS, YOUR RELATIVE OWNERSHIP INTEREST WILL EXPERIENCE DILUTION.

The rights offering is designed to enable us to raise capital while allowing all stockholders on the Spinoff Record Date to maintain their relative proportionate voting and economic interests. To the extent you do not exercise your rights and shares are purchased by other stockholders in the rights offering, your proportionate voting interest will be reduced, and the percentage of ownership that your original shares represented will be reduced.

IF YOU EXERCISE YOUR RIGHTS YOU MAY BE ONE OF A FEW INVESTORS IN A COMPANY THAT NEEDS ADDITIONAL FUNDING.

The rights offering does not establish a minimum level of rights to be exercised in order to consummate the rights offering. As a result, a holder who exercises his/her rights may be one of a few investors making a new investment in a company that will need additional funding to continue its operations.

NO PRIOR MARKET EXISTS FOR THE RIGHTS.

The rights are a new issue of securities with no established trading market and a market for the rights may not develop or, if a market does develop, as to how liquid it will be. The rights are transferable until the close of business on the last trading day prior to the expiration date of the rights offering, at which time they will cease to have any value. If you wish to sell your rights or NBT tries to sell rights on your behalf in accordance with the procedures discussed in this prospectus but such rights cannot be sold, and either you subsequently provide NBT with instructions to exercise the rights and your instructions are not timely received by NBT or you do not provide any instructions to exercise your rights, then the rights will expire and will have no further value.

YOU SHOULD RELY ONLY ON THE INFORMATION CONTAINED OR INCORPORATED BY REFERENCE IN THIS PROSPECTUS AND IN ANY ACCOMPANYING PROSPECTUS SUPPLEMENT. NO ONE HAS BEEN AUTHORIZED TO PROVIDE YOU WITH DIFFERENT INFORMATION.

THE SECURITIES ARE NOT BEING OFFERED IN ANY JURISDICTION WHERE THE OFFER IS NOT

PERMITTED.

YOU SHOULD NOT ASSUME THAT THE INFORMATION IN THIS PROSPECTUS OR ANY PROSPECTUS SUPPLEMENT IS ACCURATE AS OF ANY DATE OTHER THAN THE DATE ON THE FRONT OF SUCH DOCUMENTS.

WHERE YOU CAN FIND MORE INFORMATION

This prospectus is part of a registration statement on Form SB-2 that we filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission with respect to the Shares of common stock offered by this prospectus. This prospectus does not contain all of the information set forth in the registration statement and the exhibits and schedule filed therewith. For further information about us and the Shares offered by this prospectus, reference is made to the registration statement and the accompanying exhibits and schedules. A copy of the registration statement and the associated exhibits and schedules may be inspected without charge at the public reference facilities maintained by the SEC at 100 F Street, N.E., Washington, D.C. 20549, and copies of all or any part of the registration statement may be obtained from such office upon the payment of the fees prescribed by the SEC.

Please call the SEC at 1-800-SEC-0330 for further information about its public reference room. The SEC maintains a World Wide Web site that contains reports, proxy and information statements and other information regarding registrants, including us, that file electronically with the SEC. The address of the website is http://www.sec.gov. Our registration statement and the exhibits and schedules we filed electronically with the SEC are available on this site.

As of the date of this prospectus, we will be subject to the informational requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, and we will file reports and other information with the SEC. Such reports and other information can be inspected and/or obtained at the locations and website set forth above.

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS

This prospectus includes "forward-looking statements". These statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors which could cause actual results, performance (financial or operating) or achievements expressed or implied by such forward-looking statements not to occur or be realized. Such forward-looking statements generally are based upon our best estimates of future results, performance or achievement, based upon current conditions, and the most recent results of operations. Forward-looking statements may be identified by the use of forward-looking terminology such as "may," "will," "expect," "believe," "estimate," "anticipate," "continue," or similar terms, variations of those terms or the negative of those terms. Potential risks and uncertainties include among other things, such factors as:

- Our ability to expand our customer base, which will be dependent on business, financial and other factors beyond our control, including, among others, seasonal aspects such as the winter months that tend to reduce the frequency of outdoor payphone use on the east coast;

- Ability to increase our size and marketing area by purchasing payphones and locations from independent telephone companies; and

- Whether the public uses our payphones, together with all the risks inherent in marketing of new products.

Although we believe that the expectations reflected in the forward-looking statements are reasonable, we cannot guarantee future results, levels of activity, performance or achievements. Moreover, we do not assume responsibility for the accuracy and completeness of the forward-looking statements after the date of this prospectus.

THE SPINOFF

USIP's business has diverged geographically over the years so that its operations in New York are separate and distinct from its operations in Pennsylvania. USIP's board has come to realize that the operations of USIP could be more streamlined and more focused if its New York business was separated from its Pennsylvania business. To address these

issues USIP's board of directors believes that the Spinoff is in the best interests of USIP and its shareholders and will result in benefits to both USIP and to us, including the following:

Improved Management Focus. The Spinoff will allow our management team and the management team of USIP to focus solely on the opportunities and challenges specific to each business, including the adoption of strategies and resource allocation policies that reflect the financial and strategic characteristics of each business.

Elimination of Competition for Capital. The Spinoff will eliminate competition for capital between our business and USIP's business. Presently, USIP's management and board of directors are faced with allocating limited internal capital between and among businesses that are geographically differentiated and which have different investment risk, return profiles and capital requirements. The Spinoff will eliminate this competition and inefficient capital allocation and instead will result in two separate businesses with unique capital structures and distinct investment return profiles. Therefore, USIP's board of directors believes that the Spinoff should lead to better capital allocation decisions in both businesses over time.

Clearer Geographic Focus. The Spinoff will provide greater investor clarity as it will allow investors and the capital markets to judge each company differently based on the reward and risk potential of each geographic market. This should allow the investment community to better understand and evaluate our business and USIP's business. Therefore, we believe the Spinoff should increase options for, and potentially lower the cost of, capital to us.

More Effective Employee Compensation and Retention. The board believes that, the Spinoff will enable us and USIP to offer our respective management and employees equity incentives that are economically aligned with the financial performance of our respective businesses, the Spinoff should assist each of us in attracting and retaining high caliber employees with experience in our respective businesses.

Make Acquisitions with Stock. Although we have no current plans to make any acquisitions, having our own independently traded stock will serve to facilitate acquisitions using stock if we decide to make any such acquisitions in the future.

MANNER OF EFFECTING THE SPINOFF

General. If all conditions to the Spinoff are satisfied or waived, and subject to the right of the board of directors of USIP to amend, modify, defer or abandon the Spinoff at any time prior to the distribution date, the Spinoff will be effected by means of a distribution of all of the outstanding shares of our common stock owned by USIP on or about the distribution date to stockholders of record of USIP on the Spinoff Record Date.

Distribution agent. The distribution agent that has been engaged by USIP for purposes of effecting the Spinoff is Fidelity Transfer Company. The address of the distribution agent is Fidelity Transfer Company, 1800 S. West Temple, Suite 301,. Salt Lake City, Utah 84115 and its telephone number is (801) 484-7222.

Number of shares to be distributed. Under the terms of this Spinoff, for every share of USIP common stock that a shareholder owns at 5:00 p.m. on the Spinoff Record Date, stockholders of USIP will be entitled to receive one share of our common stock. No fractional shares of our common stock will be distributed. Fractional shares will be rounded up, and shareholders will receive the next whole share of common stock for any fractional shares to which they may be entitled. In order to be entitled to receive shares of our common stock in the distribution, USIP stockholders must be stockholders at the close of business on the Spinoff Record Date. For registered USIP stockholders, our transfer agent will credit their shares of our common stock to book-entry accounts established to hold their shares of our common stock. Our distribution agent will send these stockholders a statement reflecting their ownership of our common stock.

Book-entry refers to a method of recording stock ownership in our records in which no physical certificates are issued. For stockholders who own USIP common stock through a broker or other nominee, their shares of our common stock will be credited to their accounts by the broker or other nominee. Each share of our common stock that is distributed will be validly issued, fully paid and non-assessable and free of preemptive rights. See "Description of Capital Stock". Following the distribution, stockholders whose shares are held in book-entry form may request the transfer of their shares of our common stock to a brokerage or other account at any time as well as the delivery of physical stock certificates for their shares, in each case without charge. See "When and how you will receive the shares in the spinoff" below.

USIP stockholders are not required to pay cash or any other consideration for the shares of our common stock that they

receive in the Spinoff. They will continue to own their shares of USIP common stock and, if they were a USIP stockholder on the Spinoff Record Date, will also receive shares of our common stock. The Spinoff will not otherwise change the number of, or the rights associated with, outstanding USIP common shares.

Trading between the record date and the distribution date. During the period between the Spinoff Record Date and ending at the market close on the distribution date, there will be two markets in shares of USIP common stock: a "regular way" market and an "ex-dividend" market. USIP shares that trade on the regular way market will trade with an entitlement to shares of NBT common stock distributed pursuant to the Spinoff. USIP shares that trade on the ex-dividend market will trade without an entitlement to shares of NBT common stock distributed pursuant to the Spinoff. Therefore, if you own USIP common shares at 5:00 p.m., New York time, on the Spinoff Record Date, and sell those shares on the regular way market prior to market close on the distribution date, you will also be trading the shares of NBT common stock that would have been distributed to you pursuant to the Spinoff. If you sell those shares of USIP common stock that were to be distributed by pursuant to your ownership of shares of USIP common stock.

Furthermore, between the period beginning on or shortly before the Spinoff Record Date and market close on the distribution date, a "when-issued" trading market in our common stock may develop. The when-issued trading market will be a market for shares of our common stock that will be distributed to USIP stockholders on the distribution date. If you own shares of USIP common stock at 5:00 p.m., New York time, on the Spinoff Record Date, then you will be entitled to shares of our common stock distributed pursuant to the Spinoff. You may trade this entitlement to shares of our common stock, without the shares of USIP common stock you own, on the when-issued trading market.

When and how you will receive the shares in the spinoff. USIP will effect the Spinoff after market close on the distribution date by releasing the shares of our common stock to be distributed in the Spinoff to Fidelity Transfer Company, the Distribution Agent for the Spinoff. As of 5:00 p.m., New York time, on the tenth day after the Spinoff Record Date (the "Distribution Date"). The Distribution Agent will cause the shares of our common stock to which USIP stockholders are entitled to be registered in their names. As of that time, they will become the record holders of that number of shares of our common stock.

USIP stockholders will receive shares of our common stock by book-entry transfer or through delivery of stock certificates representing such shares from the Distribution Agent. The Distribution Agent will begin distributing shares of our common stock on or promptly after the Distribution Date. We currently estimate that it will take approximately two weeks from the Distribution Date for the Distribution Agent to complete these mailings.

Holders of USIP common stock should not send certificates to us, USIP or the Distribution Agent. After the Spinoff, USIP stock certificates will continue to represent the same number of shares of USIP common stock as is currently shown on the face of each certificate.

RESULTS OF THE SPINOFF

After the Spinoff, we will be a separate public company. The number and identity of the holders of our common stock immediately following the Spinoff will be approximately the same as the number and identity of the holders of USIP common stock on the Spinoff Record Date, subject to sales in the when-issued trading market that may develop. Immediately after the Spinoff, we expect to have approximately 372 holders of record of our common stock and approximately 49,632,222 shares of our common stock will be outstanding, based on the number of stockholders of record of USIP common stock and the number of outstanding shares of USIP common stock on the Spinoff Record Date.

ACCOUNTING TREATMENT OF THE SPINOFF

As a result of the Spinoff, the stockholders' equity of USIP will decrease by an amount equal to the net book value of the assets and liabilities of our company, which will be removed from the balance sheet of USIP when the Spinoff is completed. We will continue to have the same basis in our assets after the Spinoff as we had immediately prior to the Spinoff.

MATERIAL FEDERAL INCOME TAX CONSEQUENCES OF THE SPINOFF

The Spinoff is designed to be implemented on tax-free basis to the shareholders of USIP, and we have received an opinion of counsel that the implementation of the spinoff as proposed will be tax free to such shareholders. Nonetheless, the Internal Revenue Service could take the position that the transaction is not tax free, and in the event they prevailed in

that opinion, the parties could incur substantial tax liability (See "Risk Factors").

MODIFICATION OR ABANDONMENT OF THE SPINOFF

The Spinoff may be amended, modified or abandoned at any time prior to the distribution date by USIP's board of directors in its sole discretion. In addition, the spinoff will not be completed unless all conditions have been satisfied or waived by USIP.

RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN USIP AND US AFTER THE SPINOFF

We are currently a wholly-owned subsidiary of USIP, and our results of operations are included in the consolidated financial results of USIP. After the Spinoff, we will be an independent public company and USIP will hold no ownership interest in us. Contractual relationships may exist between the two companies after the merger and those relationships will be maintained at arms length in the ordinary course of business.

We and USIP each will have sole responsibility for expenses and claims arising out of our respective activities after the Spinoff.

Conditions precedent to the Spinoff. USIP will have the absolute discretion to determine the terms of the Spinoff, whether to proceed with the Spinoff and the date of the Spinoff. Notwithstanding that discretion, there are a number of conditions to the Spinoff, including the following:

The Form SB-2 registration statement of which this prospectus forms a part has become effective under the Securities Act;

The prospectus has been mailed to the holders of USIP common stock;

All regulatory approvals necessary to consummate the Spinoff, if any, have been received and are in full force and effect;

No order, preliminary or permanent injunction or decree has been issued by any court of competent jurisdiction, and no other legal restraint or prohibition;

The conditions are for the benefit of USIP, and USIP's board of directors has reserved the right to waive any or all of these conditions to consummation of the Spinoff. USIP's board of directors may not provide its stockholders with notice if it waives any of these conditions precedent to the Spinoff.

Division of assets. Almost all of the assets and employees necessary to operate our business following the Spinoff are currently our assets and employees, and there will be, therefore, minimal need to transfer employees in connection with the Spinoff.

<u>Trademarks and Servicemarks</u>. USIP will agree to transfer to us rights in and to certain trademarks and servicemarks used exclusively in our business. With respect to certain USIP trademarks and servicemarks covering goods and services applicable to both of our businesses, we have agreed with USIP that we and they will become joint owners by assignment of those marks. Thereafter, we and USIP will file instruments with the PTO to request that the PTO divide these jointly owned marks between us such that we each would own the registrations for those trademarks and servicemarks for the registration classes covering the goods and services applicable to our respective businesses. We have agreed to negotiate in good faith with USIP regarding terms of use of such jointly owned marks if the PTO denies our request to divide these marks.

Access to information; noncompetition; confidentiality. USIP and we will agree to afford to one another, and each of our respective accountants, counsel and representatives, reasonable access during normal business hours to all personnel, documents, agreements, books, records, computer data and other data in our respective possession relating to the other party or the business and affairs of the other party (other than data and information subject to an attorney-client or other privilege), to the extent such access is reasonably required by the other party, for audit, accounting, regulatory compliance and disclosure and reporting purposes.

Expenses. Except as otherwise set forth in other agreements between USIP and us, all costs or expenses incurred in connection with the Spinoff will be paid by USIP.

Indemnification. We will agree to indemnify and hold harmless USIP from any claims following the Distribution Date arising out of any and all debts, liabilities, assessments, costs and any other obligations of any kind arising from the

conduct of our business and any damages associated therewith. USIP will agree to indemnify and hold us harmless from any claims following the Distribution Date arising out of any and all debts, liabilities, assessments, costs and any other obligations of any kind not arising from the conduct of our business.

CHANGE IN CONTROL OF USIP

On September 6, 2006, the Holders of 50.1% of the common stock of USIP (the "Sellers") entered into a Share Purchase Agreement with Yun Wang, Shibin Jiang and Ben Feng (the "Purchasers"). Pursuant to the Share Purchase Agreement, the Sellers agreed to sell to Purchasers 50.1% of the Company's issued and outstanding shares of common stock. The Company's total issued and outstanding shares of common stock as of September 6, 2006, was 49,632,222 shares of common stock. Accordingly, the Sellers agreed to sell to Purchasers 24,865,743 shares of common stock of USIP. The stock purchase closed on September 6, 2006. As a result of this transaction, there has been a change in control of USIP as the Purchasers now constitute the majority shareholders of USIP.

In connection with the closing, the former directors of USIP, Mr. Craig H. Burton, Mr. Joseph J. Passalaqua and Mr. Lewis McGuiness submitted their resignations as directors and officers of USIP and Mr. Yung Wang was appointed as a Director, Chairman of the Board and Chief Executive Officer of USIP. In addition, Shibin Jiang and Jianhua Sun were appointed as Directors of USIP. As a result of these actions, immediately after the closing of the Share Purchase, there was a change in control in the Board of Directors of USIP, and Messrs. Yun Wang, Shibin Jiang and Jianhua Sun have become the entire Board of Directors of USIP.

Pursuant to the Share Purchase Agreement, the Sellers have agreed to cause all subsidiaries of USIP, including NB Telecom, Inc., to assume all liabilities of USIP, whether contingent or otherwise.

The Sellers agreed to pay all expenses necessary to effect the Spinoff, including, but not limited to, attorney's fees, transfer agent fees and filing fees and expenses. The Purchasers, in turn, agreed to cause the Company to provide any assistance reasonably necessary to effect the Spinoff, which cannot be performed by the Sellers.

The Spinoff Record Date is August 24, 2006 and only those persons who were shareholders of USIP as of that date will be entitled to receive shares of NBT in the Spinoff. Accordingly, the Purchasers and any other person who became a shareholder after the Spinoff Record Date, including those individuals that received convertible Notes of USIP on September 6, 2006 in connection with a share exchange agreement, will not be entitled to receive shares of NBT in the Spinoff.

THE RIGHTS OFFERING

THE RIGHTS

We are distributing transferable subscription rights to the persons who own shares of our common stock on 5:00 p.m., New York time on the Spinoff Record Date, at no cost to such stockholders. We will give each such stockholder a right to purchase .120889 shares of our common stock for each share of our common stock that the holder owns on the Spinoff Record Date, for an aggregate total of 6,000,000 shares. The subscription rights will be evidenced by rights certificates. Each whole right will entitle the rights holder to purchase one share of our common stock for \$.10 per share. If rights holders wish to exercise their rights, they must do so before 5:00 p.m., New York time, on December 31, 2007, the expiration date of the rights offering. After that date, the rights will expire and will no longer be exercisable unless we earlier decide to extend the expiration of the rights offering. See " Expiration Date and Amendments" below.

SUBSCRIPTION PRIVILEGE

Each whole right entitles the holder to purchase one share of our common stock for \$.10 per share. Rights holders are not required to exercise any or all of their rights. We will deliver to the stockholders who purchase shares in the rights offering certificates representing the shares purchased promptly after the exercise of the rights.

METHOD OF EXERCISING RIGHTS

The exercise of rights is irrevocable and may not be cancelled or modified. Rights holders may exercise their rights as follows:

Subscription By Registered Holders

Rights holders who are registered holders of our common stock may exercise their subscription privilege by properly completing and executing the rights certificate and forwarding it, together with payment in full of the subscription price for each share of the common stock for which they subscribe, to NBT at the address set forth in the summary above. No escrow account or agent will be used in connection with the rights offering.

Subscription By DTC Participants

Banks, trust companies, securities dealers and brokers that hold shares of our common stock on the Spinoff Record Date as nominee for more than one beneficial owner may, upon proper showing to the Company, exercise their subscription privilege on the same basis as if the beneficial owners were record holders on the Spinoff Record Date.

Subscription By Beneficial Owners

Rights holders who are beneficial owners of shares of our common stock and whose shares are registered in the name of a broker, custodian bank or other nominee, and rights holders who hold common stock certificates and would prefer to have an institution conduct the transaction relating to the rights on their behalf, should instruct their broker, custodian bank or other nominee or institution to exercise their rights and deliver all documents and payment on their behalf prior to 5:00 p.m. New York time, on December 31, 2007, the expiration date of the rights offering. A rights holder's subscription rights will not be considered exercised unless NBT receives from such rights holder, its broker, custodian, nominee or institution, as the case may be, all of the required documents and such holder's full subscription price payment prior to 5:00 p.m. New York time, on the expiration date.

PAYMENT METHOD

Payments must be made in full in U.S. currency by:

wire transfer of immediately available funds to NB Telecom, Inc., care of NB Telecom, Inc. NexTier Bank, P.O. Box 250, Evans City, PA 16033, Routing Number 043311497, Account Number 20302209;

check or bank draft payable to NB Telecom, Inc. drawn upon a U.S. bank; or

postal, telegraphic or express money order payable to NB Telecom, Inc.

Any personal check used to pay for shares of common stock must clear the appropriate financial institutions prior to the expiration date. The clearing house may require two or more business days. Accordingly, rights holders who wish to pay the subscription price by means of a uncertified personal check are urged to make payment sufficiently in advance of the expiration date to ensure such payment is received and clears by such date. Rights certificates received after that time will not be honored, and we will promptly return payment to the sender, without interest or deduction.

We will be deemed to receive payment upon:

clearance of any uncertified check deposited by us;

receipt by us of any certified check bank draft drawn upon a U.S. bank; or

receipt by us of any postal, telegraphic or express money order.

Rights holders wishing to subscribe should read the instruction letter accompanying the rights certificate carefully and strictly follow it. DO NOT SEND RIGHTS CERTIFICATES OR PAYMENTS TO US. Except as described below, we will not consider a subscription received until we have received delivery of a properly completed and duly executed rights certificate and payment of the full subscription amount. The risk of delivery of all documents and payments is on each rights holder or its nominee, not us.

The method of delivery of rights certificates and payment of the subscription amount to NBT will be at the risk of the holders of rights, but, if sent by mail, we recommend that rights holders send those certificates and payments by overnight courier or by registered mail, properly insured, with return receipt requested, and that a sufficient number of days be allowed to ensure delivery to us and clearance of payment before the expiration of the subscription period. Because uncertified personal checks may take at least two or more business days to clear, we strongly urge rights holders to pay or arrange for payment by means of certified or cashier's check or money order to avoid missing the opportunity to exercise their subscription rights should they decide to exercise such subscription rights.

CALCULATION OF SUBSCRIPTION RIGHTS EXERCISED

Rights holders who do not indicate the number of subscription rights being exercised, or do not forward full payment of the total subscription price payment for the number of subscription rights that they indicate are being exercised, will be deemed to have exercised their subscription privilege with respect to the maximum number of subscription rights that may be exercised with the aggregate subscription price payment they delivered to us. If we do not apply a rights holder's full subscription price payment to its purchase of shares of our common stock, we will promptly return the excess amount to such rights holder by mail, without interest or deduction.

EXPIRATION DATE AND AMENDMENTS

The subscription period, during which rights holders may exercise their subscription privilege, expires at 5:00 p.m., New York time, on December 31, 2007, the expiration date, unless extended. If such holders do not exercise their rights prior to that time, their rights will expire and will no longer be exercisable. We will not be required to issue shares of our common stock to a rights holder if we receive such holder's rights certificate or payment after that time, regardless of when such holder sent the rights certificate and payment.

We will extend the duration of the rights offering as required by applicable law and may choose to extend it if we decide that changes in the market price of our common stock warrant an extension or if we decide to give investors more time to exercise their subscription rights in the rights offering. If we elect to extend the expiration of the rights offering, we will issue a press release announcing such extension no later than 9:00 a.m., New York time, on the next business day after the most recently announced expiration date.

We reserve the right, in our sole discretion, to amend or modify the terms of the rights offering.

SUBSCRIPTION PRICE

Our board of directors determined the subscription price on an arbitrary basis after considering our need for capital following the Spinoff. The subscription price is not necessarily related to our book value, net worth or any other established criteria of value and may or may not be considered the fair value of the common stock to be offered in the rights offering.

We cannot assure rights holders that the market price of our common stock will not decline during or after the rights offering. We also cannot assure rights holders that they will ever be able to sell shares of our common stock purchased during the rights offering at a price equal to or greater than the subscription price. We urge all rights holders to obtain a current quote for our common stock before exercising their rights.

CONDITIONS, WITHDRAWAL AND TERMINATION

Our board may withdraw the rights offering at any time prior to the completion of the Spinoff for any reason. We reserve the right to withdraw the rights offering at any time after the Spinoff and on or prior to the expiration date for any reason. The rights offering is conditioned upon the consummation of the Spinoff as described elsewhere in this prospectus.

We may terminate the rights offering, in whole or in part, at any time after the Spinoff and at any time before completion of the rights offering if there is any judgment, order, decree, injunction, statute, law or regulation entered, enacted, amended or held to be applicable to the rights offering that in the sole judgment of our board of directors would or might make the rights offering or its completion, whether in whole or in part, illegal or otherwise restrict or prohibit completion of the rights offering. We may waive any of these conditions and choose to proceed with the rights offering even if one or more of these events occur. If we terminate the rights offering, in whole or in part, all affected subscription rights will expire without value, and all subscription payments received by us will be returned promptly without interest or deduction.

DELIVERY OF SUBSCRIPTION DOCUMENTS AND PAYMENTS

The address to which subscription documents, rights certificates, and payments other than wire transfers should be mailed or delivered is:

NB Telecom, Inc.

106 May Drive

Saxonburg, PA 16056

Attn: Mr. Paul Kelly, President

If a rights holder delivers subscription documents, rights certificates in a manner different than that described in this prospectus, then we may not honor the exercise of such holder's subscription privileges.

Rights holders should direct any questions or requests for assistance concerning the method of subscribing for the shares of common stock or any requests for additional copies of the prospectus to Mr. Paul Kelly at the telephone number noted above.

FEES AND EXPENSES

We will pay all expenses charged by the transfer agent in connection with the distribution and exercise of the rights. Rights holders are responsible for paying all other commissions, fees, taxes or other expenses incurred in connection with the exercise of the rights.

FRACTIONAL SHARES OF COMMON STOCK AND FRACTIONAL RIGHTS

We will not issue fractional shares of common stock. If a rights holder's rights would allow it to purchase a fractional share, such holder may exercise its rights only by rounding down to and paying for the nearest whole share or by

paying for any lesser number of whole shares.

NOTICE TO BENEFICIAL HOLDERS

If a rights holder is a broker, a trustee or a depositary for securities who holds shares of our common stock for the account of others on the Rights Offering Record Date, such holder should notify the respective beneficial owners of such shares of the rights offering as soon as possible to find out their intentions with respect to exercising or selling their subscription rights. Such rights holders should obtain instructions from the beneficial owner with respect to their subscription rights, as set forth in the instructions we have provided to rights holders for their distribution to beneficial owners. If the beneficial owner so instructs, a rights holder should complete the appropriate subscription rights shares of our common stock for the account(s) of more than one beneficial owner, such holder may exercise the number of

subscription rights to which all such beneficial owners in the aggregate otherwise would have been entitled had they been direct record holders of our common stock on the Spinoff Record Date, provided that the rights holder, as a nominee record holder, makes a proper showing to us.

BENEFICIAL OWNERS

If a rights holder is a beneficial owner of shares of our common stock or will receive subscription rights through a broker, custodian bank or other nominee, we will ask such holder's broker, custodian bank or other nominee to notify such holder of the rights offering. If a rights holder wishes to exercise or sell its subscription rights, such holder should have its broker, custodian bank or other nominee act for it. If a rights holder holds certificates of our common stock directly and would prefer to have its broker, custodian bank or other nominee act for it. If a rights holder. To indicate its decision with respect to its subscription rights, rights holders should complete and return to their broker, custodian bank or other nominee the form entitled "Beneficial Owners Election Form." Rights holders should receive this form from their broker, custodian bank or other rights offering materials. If a rights holder wishes to obtain a separate subscription rights certificate be issued to it. Rights holders should contact their broker, custodian bank or other nominee if they do not receive this form, but believe they are entitled to participate in the rights offering. We are not responsible if a rights holder does not receive the form from its broker, custodian bank or nominee or if a rights holder receives it without sufficient time to respond.

METHOD OF TRANSFERRING AND SELLING RIGHTS

We expect that rights may be purchased or sold through usual investment channels until the close of business on the last trading day preceding the expiration time. However, there has been no prior public market for the rights, and we cannot assure you that a trading market for the rights will develop or, if a market develops, that the market will remain available throughout the subscription period. We also cannot assure you of the prices at which the rights will trade, if at all. If you do not exercise or sell your rights you will lose any value inherent in the rights. See " General Considerations Regarding the Partial Exercise, Transfer or Sale of Rights" below.

Transfer of Rights

You may transfer rights in whole by endorsing the rights certificate for transfer. Please follow the instructions for transfer included in the information sent to you with your rights certificate. If you wish to transfer only a portion of the rights, you should deliver your properly endorsed rights certificate to NBT. With your rights certificate, you should include instructions to register such portion of the rights evidenced thereby in the name of the transferee (and to issue a new rights certificate to the transferee evidencing such transferred rights). You may only transfer whole rights and not fractions of a right. If there is sufficient time before the expiration of the rights offering, we will send you a new rights certificate evidencing the balance of the rights issued to you but not transferred to the transferee. You may also instruct us to send the rights certificates representing your remaining (whole) rights so that you may sell them through your broker or dealer. You may also request that we attempt to sell your rights for you, as described below.

If you wish to transfer all or a portion of your rights, you should allow a sufficient amount of time prior to the time the rights expire for us to:

issue and transmit a new rights certificate to your transferee or transferees with respect to transferred rights, and to you with respect to any rights you retained.

General Considerations Regarding the Partial Exercise, Transfer or Sale of Rights

The amount of time needed by your transferee to exercise or sell its rights depends upon the method by which the transferor delivers the rights certificates, the method of payment made by the transferee and the number of transactions which the holder instructs NBT to effect. You should also allow up to ten business days for your transferee to exercise or sell the rights transferred to it. We will not be liable to a transferee or transferor of rights if rights certificates or any other required documents are not received in time for exercise or sale prior to the expiration date.

You will receive a new rights certificate upon a partial exercise, transfer or sale of rights only if we receive your properly endorsed rights certificate no later than 5:00 p.m., New York City time, on December 24, 2007, five business days before the expiration date. We will not issue a new rights certificate if your rights certificate is received after that time and date. If your instructions and rights certificate are received by us after that time and date, you will not receive a new rights certificate and therefore will not be able to sell or exercise your remaining rights.

You are responsible for all commissions, fees and other expenses (including brokerage commissions and transfer taxes) incurred in connection with the purchase, sale or exercise of your rights, except that we will pay all fees of the transfer agent associated with the exercise of rights.

If you do not exercise your rights before the expiration date, your rights will expire and will no longer be exercisable.

VALIDITY OF SUBSCRIPTIONS

We will resolve all questions regarding the validity and form of the exercise of a rights holder's subscription privilege, including time of receipt and eligibility to participate in the rights offering. Our determination will be final and binding. Once made, subscriptions and directions are irrevocable, and we will not accept any alternative, conditional or contingent subscriptions or directions. We reserve the absolute right to reject any subscriptions or directions not properly submitted or the acceptance of which would be unlawful. Rights holders must resolve any irregularities in connection with their subscriptions before the subscription period expires, unless waived by us in our sole discretion. We will not be under any duty to notify rights holders or their representative of defects in their subscriptions. A subscription will be considered accepted, subject to our right to withdraw or terminate the rights offering, only when a properly completed and duly executed rights certificate and any other required documents and payment of the full subscription amount have been received by us. Our interpretations of the terms and conditions of the rights offering will be final and binding.

RIGHTS OF SUBSCRIBERS

Rights holders will have no rights as a stockholder with respect to shares of common stock for which they subscribe in the rights offering until certificates representing shares of common stock are issued to such holders. Rights holders will have no right to revoke their subscriptions after they deliver their completed rights certificate, payment and other required documents to NBT.

NO REVOCATION OR CHANGE

Once a rights holder submits the form of rights certificate to exercise any rights, such holder is not allowed to revoke or change the exercise or request a refund of monies paid. All exercises of rights are irrevocable, even if a rights holder learns subsequently information about us that it considers to be unfavorable. Rights holders should not exercise their rights unless they are certain that they wish to purchase shares of our common stock at the subscription price.

REGULATORY LIMITATION

We will not be required to issue to a rights holder shares of our common stock pursuant to the rights offering if, in our opinion, such holder is required to obtain prior clearance or approval from any state or federal regulatory authorities to own or control such shares and if, at the time the rights offering expires, such holder has not obtained such clearance or approval.

U.S. FEDERAL INCOME TAX TREATMENT OF RIGHTS DISTRIBUTION

Management believes that, for U.S. federal income tax purposes, rights holders will not recognize income as a result of the receipt or exercise of their rights. However, management recommends that holders seek advice from their own

advisors regarding the tax impact of the receipt or exercise of rights with respect to their individual tax situations.

NO RECOMMENDATION TO RIGHTS HOLDERS

Neither our board of directors nor USIP.Com, Inc.'s board of directors is making any recommendations to rights holders as to whether or not they should exercise their rights.

SHARES OF COMMON STOCK OUTSTANDING AFTER THE RIGHTS OFFERING

Based on the 49,632,222 shares of our common stock that we anticipate will be issued and outstanding upon consummation of the Spinoff, 55,632,222 shares of our common stock will be issued and outstanding after the rights offering expires, assuming the exercise of all the rights offered hereby. This is an increase in the number of outstanding shares of our common stock of approximately 13%.

FOREIGN SHAREHOLDERS

We will not mail rights certificates to stockholders on the Spinoff Record Date whose addresses are outside the United States. Instead, we will hold the rights certificates for those holders' accounts. To exercise their rights, foreign holders must notify us before 5:00 p.m., New York City time, on December 27, 2007, three business days prior to the expiration date, and must establish to our satisfaction that such exercise is permitted under applicable law. If a foreign holder does not notify and provide acceptable instructions to us by such time (and if no contrary instructions have been received), such foreign holder's rights will be cancelled.

OTHER MATTERS

We are not making the rights offering in any state or other jurisdiction in which it is unlawful to do so, nor are we distributing or accepting any offers to purchase any shares of our common stock from subscription rights holders who are residents of those states or other jurisdictions or who are otherwise prohibited by federal or state laws or regulations to accept or exercise the subscription rights. We may delay the commencement of the rights offering in those states or other jurisdictions, or change the terms of the rights offering, in whole or in part, in order to comply with the securities laws or other legal requirements of those states or other jurisdictions. Subject to state securities laws and regulations, we also have the discretion to delay allocation and distribution of any shares you may elect to purchase by exercise of your privilege in order to comply with state securities laws. We may decline to make modifications to the terms of the rights offering requested by those states or other jurisdictions, in which case, if you are a resident in those states or jurisdictions or if you are otherwise prohibited by federal or state laws or regulations from accepting or exercising the subscription rights you will not be eligible to participate in the rights offering.

USE OF PROCEEDS

Our gross proceeds from the rights offering will be \$600,000, assuming all rights are exercised. If all rights are not exercised, we may receive as little as \$0 from the exercise of such rights. We intend to use the proceeds from this offering, together with cash flow from operations to pay the expenses of this offering (estimated to be approximately \$62,000), for working capital and other general corporate purposes, which may include general and administrative expenses.

CAPITALIZATION

The following tables sets forth (i) our historical capitalization as of March 31, 2007, (ii) our adjusted capitalization assuming the Spinoff was effective on March 31, 2007, and (iii) our adjusted capitalization after giving effect to the spinoff and the consummation of the rights offering as of March 31, 2007. The tables should be read in conjunction with our historical consolidated financial statements, including the notes thereto contained elsewhere herein:

	Marc	ch 31, 2007
	<u>Actual</u>	<u>As Adjusted for the</u> <u>Spinoff</u>
Total Liabilities	\$ 337,812	\$ 337,812
Stockholders' Equity:		
Common Stock \$.0001 par value 100,000,000 shares authorized at		
March 31, 2007 (1)	-	-
Additional Paid in Capital	\$ 356,394	\$ 356,394
Retain earnings	\$<690,509>	\$<690,509>
Total Stockholders' Equity	\$<334,115>	\$<334,115>
Total Capitalization	\$ 8,697	\$ 8,697

(1)

Effective March 23, 2006, NBT effected a merger whereby the domicile of the Corporation was migrated from Pennsylvania to Nevada, and the name of the corporation was changed from NB Payphones, Ltd. to NB Telecom, Inc. As a result of that merger, the authorized shares of NBT was increased to 100,000,000 common shares and 10,000,000 preferred shares, with a par value of \$.0001 per share. As of the Spinoff Record Date, the number of shares of common stock of NBT held by USIP was 49,632,222, and even though the Spinoff Record Date has passed, that transaction has not been completed and the disclosures in the table assumes that the Spinoff transaction occurred as of March 31, 2007.

	March 31, 2007 As adjusted for the Spinoff and the Rights Offering Assuming Various							
		levels o	of Participation	in the rights of	offering (1)			
	0% Rights	5% Rights	10% Rights	50% Rights	75% Rights	100%		
	Exercised (2)	Exercised (3)	Exercised (4)	Exercised (5	<u>) Exercised (6)</u>	Rights		
						<u>Exercised</u> (7)		
Total Liabilities	\$ 337,812	\$ 337,812	\$ 337,812	\$ 337,812	\$ 337,812	\$ 337,812		
Stockholders' Equity:								
Common Stock \$.0001 par value 100,000,000 shares authorized at March 31,								

2007

Additional Paid in Capital	\$ 356,394	\$ 386,394	\$ 416,394	\$ 656,394	\$ 806,394	\$ 956,394
Retain earnings	\$ <u><690,509></u>					
Total Stockholders' Equity	\$ <u><334,115></u>	\$ <u><304,115></u>	\$ <u><274,115></u>	\$ <u><34,115></u>	\$ <u>115,885</u>	\$ <u>265,885</u>
Total Capitalization	\$ <u>3,697</u>	\$ <u>33,697</u>	\$ <u>63,697</u>	\$ <u>303,697</u>	\$ <u>453,697</u>	\$ <u>603,697</u>
(1)						

This table reflects the capitalization of the Company after the spinoff and after the completion of the Rights offering assuming various levels exercise of the rights by the holders of the rights.

(2)

This column reflects the capitalization of the Company assuming completion of the rights offering and assuming that 0% of the Rights are exercised.

(3)

This column reflects the capitalization of the Company assuming completion of the rights offering and assuming that 5% of the Rights are exercised.

(4)

This column reflects the capitalization of the Company assuming completion of the rights offering and assuming that 10% of the Rights are exercised.

(5)

This column reflects the capitalization of the Company assuming completion of the rights offering and assuming that 50% of the Rights are exercised.

(6)

This column reflects the capitalization of the Company assuming completion of the rights offering and assuming that 75% of the Rights are exercised.

(7)

This column reflects the capitalization of the Company assuming completion of the rights offering and assuming that 100% of the Rights are exercised.

DILUTION

Purchasers of our common stock in the rights offering will experience an immediate dilution of the net tangible book value per share of our common stock. Our net tangible book value as of March 31, 2007 was approximately <\$334,115>, or <\$.0067> per share of our common stock (based upon 49,632,222 shares of our common stock assumed to be outstanding.) Net tangible book value per share is equal to our total net tangible book value, which is our total tangible assets less our total liabilities, divided by the number of shares of our outstanding common stock. Dilution per share equals the difference between the amount per share paid by purchasers of shares of common stock in the rights offering and the net tangible book value per share of our common stock immediately after the rights offering. Based on the aggregate offering of \$600,000, and after the taking into account offering expenses of approximately \$62,000, our pro forma net tangible book value as of March 31, 2007 would be approximately \$203,885, or \$.0037 per share. This represents an immediate increase in pro forma net tangible book value to existing stockholders of \$.0104 per share and an immediate dilution to purchasers in the rights offering of \$.0963 per share. The following table illustrates this per share dilution (based upon 55,632,222 shares of our common stock that would be outstanding following the consummation of the spinoff and completion of the rights offering assuming that all rights outstanding are exercised.)

MANAGEMENT DISCUSSION AND ANALYSIS						
Dilution in net tangible book value per share to purchasers	<u>\$.0963</u>					
Pro forma net tangible book value per share after the rights offering	<u>\$.0037</u>					
Increase per share attributable to the rights offering	\$.0104					
Net tangible book value per share prior to the rights offering	<\$.0067>					
Subscription Price	\$ 0.10					

THREE MONTHS ENDED MARCH 31, 2007 COMPARED TO THREE MONTHS ENDED MARCH 31, 2006

REVENUES

Our total revenue decreased by \$2,997 or approximately 14.90%, from \$20,083 in the three months ended March 31, 2006 to \$17,086 in the three months ended March 31, 2007. This decrease was primarily attributable to removal of unprofitable phone locations and lower call volumes on our payphones resulting from the growth in wireless communications. We reduced our network of payphones approximately 25%.

Our commissions increased by \$4,705 or approximately 428.50%, from \$1,096 in the three months ended March 31, 2006 to \$5,803 in the three months ended March 31, 2007. This increase was primarily due to an increase in long distance phone calls derived from advertisements on our network of payphones.

Our coin call revenues decreased by \$1,280 or approximately 38.70%, from \$3,309 in the three months ended March 31, 2006 to \$2,029 in the three months ended March 31, 2007. The decrease in coin call revenue was primarily attributable to the reduced number of payphones we operated coupled with the increased competition from wireless communication services. We reduced our network of payphones approximately 25%.

Our non-coin call revenue, which is comprised primarily of dial-around revenue decreased \$6,618 approximately 100% from \$6,618 in the three months ended March 31, 2006 to \$0 in the three months ended March 31, 2007. This decrease was primarily attributable to the reduction in payphones, reduced call volumes and increased competition from wireless communications services.

Service & Repair Sales decreased by \$3, when compared to the same period in 2006. Equipment Sales increased \$199, when compared to the same period in 2006.

COST OF SALES

Our overall cost of sales increased for the three months ending March 31, 2007 by \$2,678 or approximately 13.60% when compared to the three months ended March 31, 2006. Our telecommunication costs increased by \$3,447.

Depreciation expense decreased by \$769 when compared to the same period in 2006. This decrease is due to certain assets being fully depreciated and our on going strategy of identifying unprofitable payphones, and selling them to the site owners.

OPERATION AND ADMINISTRATIVE EXPENSES

Operating expenses increased by \$24,824 or approximately 905.30% over the same period in 2006. Approximately 66.65% of this increase is related to fees we pay to accountants and attorneys throughout the period for performing various tasks. Salaries and related payroll taxes were increased by \$7,997 when compared to the same expenses for 2006. Rent did not change when compared to 2006. Professional fees increased by \$16,545 over 2006. These are fees we pay to accountants and attorneys throughout the period for performing various tasks. Our telephone, utilities, office, and vehicle expenses, together account for an increase of \$282 when compared to the same period ending March 31, 2006.

NET LOSS

The Company saw an increase in Net Loss from \$2,707 to \$41,105 during March 31, 2006 to March 31, 2007, respectively. This is due to a \$24,824 increase in administrative expenses. There was an increase in professional fees of \$16,545. This is due to the efforts taken by outside services to effect the spinoff as discussed above.

GOING CONCERN QUALIFICATION

Our independent auditors have raised substantial doubt about our ability to continue as a going concern. We cannot assure you that this will not impair our ability to consummate a business combination. Additionally, we cannot assure you that we will ever achieve significant revenues and therefore remain a going concern.

FINANCIAL CONDITION

We currently anticipate that our available cash resources combined with loans from current shareholders will be sufficient to meet our anticipated working capital and capital expenditure requirements for at least the next 12 months. We may need to raise additional capital, however, to fund more rapid expansion, to develop new and to enhance existing services to respond to competitive pressure, and to acquire complementary business or develop products.

If we raise additional funds through further issuances of equity or convertible debt securities, the percentage ownership of our current stockholders will be reduced and holders of those new securities may have rights, preferences and privileges senior to those of our current Shareholders.

In addition, we may not be able to obtain additional financing on terms favorable to us, if at all. If adequate funds are not available or are not available on terms favorable to us, our business, results of operations and financial condition could be adversely affected.

CASH FLOW

Our primary sources of liquidity have been from contributions by our shareholders and cash from investing activities. Cash used in operations decreased from \$2,283 to \$6,289 in March 31, 2006 to March 31, 2007 respectively. This is due primarily to the fact that receivables did not cover the payables outstanding at year end. The revenue per customer is not large enough to cover payables to vendors. There was no cash from investing because there were no sales of equipment. There was an increase in proceeds from related parties of \$5,901 from 2006 to 2007. Related party investing has been a major source of cash for the Company. The Company does not see this changing in the future. The Company anticipates increases in payables as they incur the expenses of running a business. The Company also anticipates a decrease in revenues due to the increase in wireless communication.

THE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 COMPARED TO THE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2005

REVENUES

Our total revenue decreased by \$33,504 or approximately 34.7%, from \$96,618 in the year ended December 31, 2005 to \$63,114 in the year ended December 31, 2006. This decrease was primarily attributable to the decrease in the use of the payphones.

Our commissions increased by \$922 or approximately 20.8%, from \$4,428 in the year ended December 31, 2005 to \$5,350 in the year ended December 31, 2006. This increase was primarily due to an increase in toll free phone calls on our network of payphones. Our coin call revenues decreased by \$7,591 or approximately 45.2%, from \$16,808 in the

year ended December 31, 2005 to \$9,217 in the year ended December 31, 2006. The decrease in coin call revenue was primarily attributable to the reduced number of payphones we operated coupled with the increased competition from wireless communication services.

Our non-coin call revenue, which is comprised primarily of dial-around revenue decreased \$24,376 approximately 67.5% from \$36,095 in the year ended December 31, 2005 to \$11,719 in the year ended December 31, 2006. This decrease was primarily attributable to a reduced in number of payphones and increase competition in wireless communication.

Service & Repair Sales decreased by \$2,576, when compared to the same period in 2005. Equipment Sales increased by \$147 from \$897 for the year ending December 31, 2005 to \$1,044 in the year ending December 31, 2006. Our phone card revenue decreased by \$30 when compared to 2005.

COST OF SALES

Our overall cost of sales decreased for the year ending December 31, 2006 by \$10,666 or approximately 10% when compared to the year ending December 31, 2005. This decrease in our overall cost is primarily due to cost of payphones sold, the cost of providing telephone service to less phones in 2006.

The change in telecommunication costs decreased by \$12,782 or approximately 17% when compared to the same period in 2005. This decrease in our overall cost is primarily due to cost of payphones sold, the cost of providing telephone service to 185 payphones in 2006 as compared to 211 payphones in 2005. This number reflects an overall reduction of 26 payphones due to our ongoing strategy of identifying and removing unprofitable payphones. Once a low revenue payphone is identified, we offer the site owner an opportunity to purchase the equipment. If the site owner does not purchase the payphone, we remove it from the site.

Depreciation expense increased by \$2,556 when compared to the same period in 2005. This increase is due better aligning accumulated depreciation with depreciation schedules. Once a payphone is sold to the site owner it is removed from our assets and depreciation schedules. We own telephone equipment and motor vehicles, which provide a service for a number of years. The term of service is commonly referred to as the "useful life" of the asset. Because an asset such as telephone equipment or motor vehicle is expected to provide service for many years, it is recorded as an asset, rather than an expense, in the year acquired. A portion of the cost of the long-lived asset is reported as an expense during the cost of an asset to expense over its life in a rational and systematic manner.

Our cost of sales for repairs, service, travel and supplies decreased by \$440 a direct result of the management team's ongoing efforts to reduce cost.

OPERATION AND ADMINISTRATIVE EXPENSES

Operating expenses increased by \$63,109 or approximately 75.06% over the same period in 2005. Professional fees increased by \$33,020. These are fees we pay to accountants and attorneys throughout the year for performing various tasks. Our insurance expense increased by \$582 when compared to the same fiscal period 2005. Rent increased by \$12,727 when compared to 2005. Payroll expenses increased \$7,695 when compared to the same fiscal period 2005. Our telephone, office and vehicle expenses, together account for an increase of \$9,085 when compared to the same period ending December 31, 2005.

NET LOSS

The Company saw an increase in Net Loss from \$102,299 to \$183,124 during December 31, 2005 to December 31, 2006, respectively. This is due to a \$33,504 decrease in revenues and a \$52,443 increase in expenses. With the increased competition from wireless communication, the payphones have been used less. Also, there were phones that were sold in 2005, that decreased the number of phones available for use in 2006. The Company has done a better job of decreasing their cost of sales expenses. With the decreased number of phones, the Company was able to decrease their telecommunication costs from \$75,280 in 2005 to \$62,498 in 2006. The Company saw an increase of \$63,109 in operating expenses. There was an increase in professional fees of \$33,020. This is due to the efforts taken by outside services to take the Company public.

CASH FLOW

Our primary sources of liquidity have been from contributories by our shareholders and cash from investing activities. Cash used in operations decreased from \$22,126 to \$15,258 in December 31, 2005 to December 31, 2006 respectively. This is due primarily to the fact that receivables did not cover the payables outstanding at year end. The revenue per customer is not large enough to cover payables to vendors. There was no cash from investing because there were no sales of equipment in 2006 like in the \$12,750 received in 2005. There was an increase in proceeds from related parties of \$2,860 from 2005 to 2006. Related partying investing has been a major source of cash for the Company. The Company does not see this changing in the future. The Company anticipates increases in payables as they incur the expenses of running a business. The Company also anticipates a decrease in revenues due to the increase in wireless communication.

LONG-TERM LIQUIDITY PLAN

If the rights offering is successful it would improve our liquidity by adding as much as \$600,000 in cash to our assets. However, there is no minimum level of participation in the offering and we do not know how many shareholders will choose to exercise their rights, if any. The table under the heading Capitalization more specifically discloses the affect on stockholders equity of various levels of participation in the rights offering. As previously noted, our officers and directors may provide short-term loans to us in order to fund operations, although there is no specific agreement to that effect. Management will seek to expand our customer base outside the demographics we currently service and seek strategic acquisition of other independent payphone providers to add to our business focus.

THE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2005 COMPARED TO THE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2004

REVENUES

Our total revenue increased by \$701 or approximately 0.73%, from \$96,050 in the year ended December 31, 2004 to \$96,751 in the year ended December 31, 2005. This increase was primarily attributable to the increase in the use of the payphones.

Our commissions decreased by \$163 or approximately 3.62%, from \$4,591 in the year ended December 31, 2004 to \$4,428 in the year ended December 31, 2005. This decrease was primarily due to a decrease in toll free phone calls on our network of payphones. Our coin call revenues decreased by \$11,388 or approximately 40.39%, from \$28,196 in the year ended December 31, 2004 to \$16,808 in the year ended December 31, 2005. The decrease in coin call revenue was primarily attributable to the reduced number of payphones we operated coupled with the increased competition from wireless communication services. We reduced our network from approximately 211 payphones in 2004 to approximately 185 in 2005.

Our non-coin call revenue, which is comprised primarily of dial-around revenue increased \$17,089 or approximately 89.91% from \$19,006 in the year ended December 31, 2004 to \$36,095 in the year ended December 31, 2005. This increase was primarily attributable to advertising signage revenues.

Service & Repair Sales decreased by \$4,602, when compared to the same period in 2004. Equipment Sales decreased by \$215 from \$1,112 for the year ending December 31, 2004 to \$897 in the year ending December 31, 2005. Our phone card revenue decreased by \$20 when compared to 2004. This decrease is due to increased competition from other phone card vendors along with loss of various site locations.

COST OF SALES

Our overall cost of sales decreased for the year ending December 31, 2005 by \$22,660 or approximately 17.51% when compared to the year ending December 31, 2004. This decrease in our overall cost is primarily due to cost of payphones sold, the cost of providing telephone service to 185 payphones in 2005 as compared to 211 payphones in 2004. This number reflects an overall reduction of 26 payphones due to our ongoing strategy of identifying and removing unprofitable payphones. Once a low revenue payphone is identified, we offer the site owner an opportunity to purchase the equipment. If the site owner does not purchase the payphone, we remove it from the site.

The change in telecommunication costs decreased by \$9,434 or approximately 11.14% when compared to the same period in 2004. This decrease in our overall cost is primarily due to the cost of payphones sold, and the cost of providing telephone service to 185 payphones in 2005 as compared to 211 payphones in 2004.

Depreciation expense decreased by \$12,012 when compared to the same period in 2004. This decrease is due to certain assets being sold and our on going strategy of identifying unprofitable payphones, and selling them to the site owners.

Our cost of sales for repairs, service, travel and supplies decreased by \$1,214 a direct result of the management team's ongoing efforts to reduce cost.

OPERATION AND ADMINISTRATIVE EXPENSES

Operating expenses decreased by \$16,778 or approximately 19.05% over the same period in 2004. Professional fees increased by \$3,251. These are fees we pay to accountants and attorneys throughout the year for performing various tasks. Our insurance expense decreased by \$6,261 when compared to the same fiscal period 2004. Rent decreased by \$10,523 when compared to 2004. Payroll expenses decreased \$3,269 when compared to the same fiscal period 2004. Our telephone, office and vehicle expenses, together account for an increase of \$24 when compared to the same period ending December 31, 2004.

BUSINESS PLAN

GENERAL OVERVIEW

NB Telecom, Inc. was originally incorporated as NB Payphones, Inc. on November 16, 1999 under the laws of Pennsylvania. On April 29, 2000 all our outstanding shares of common stock were purchased by USIP, and we have operated as a wholly-owned subsidiary of USIP since that time. On March 23, 2006, the corporate domicile of NB Payphones, Inc. was migrated to Nevada, and our name was changed to NB Telecom, Inc.

SMART PAYPHONE TECHNOLOGY

Our payphones utilize "smart" technology which provides oral calling instructions, detects and counts coins deposited during each call, informs the caller at certain intervals of the time remaining on each call, identifies the need for and the amount of an additional deposit in order to continue the call, and provides other functions associated with the completion of calls. Through the use of programmable memory chips, the payphones can also be programmed and reprogrammed from our central computer facilities to update rate information or to direct different types of calls to particular carriers. Our payphones can also distinguish coins by size and weight, report to our central host computer the total amount of coin in the coin box, perform self-diagnosis and automatically report problems to a pre-programmed service number.

CUSTOMER SERVICE.

The technology we use enables us to (i) respond quickly to equipment malfunctions and (ii) maintain accurate records of payphone activity, which can be verified by customers. We strive to minimize "downtime" on our payphones by identifying service problems as quickly as possible. We employ both advanced telecommunications technology and trained field technicians as part of our commitment to provide superior customer service. The records generated through our technology also allow for more timely and accurate payment of commissions to Location Owners.

OPERATIONS

As of December 1, 2005 we owned and operated approximately 145 payphones in Pennsylvania.

COIN CALLS

Our payphones generate coin revenues primarily from local calls. Historically, the maximum rate that could be charged for local calls was generally set by state regulatory authorities and in most cases was \$0.25 through October 6, 1997. We charge \$0.35, and \$0.50. In ensuring "fair compensation" for all calls, the FCC determined that local coin rates from payphones should be generally deregulated by October 7, 1997, but provided for possible modifications or exemptions from deregulation upon a detailed demonstration by an individual state that there are market failures within the state that would not allow market-based rates to develop. On July 1, 1997, a federal court issued an order that upheld the FCC's authority to deregulate local coin call rates. In accordance with the FCC's ruling and the court order, certain payphones owners, began to increase rates for local coin calls from \$0.25 to \$0.35.

Long distance carriers that have contracted to provide transmission services to our payphones typically carry long

distance coin calls. We pay a charge to the long-distance carrier each time the carrier transports a long-distance call for which we receive coin revenue from an end user.

NON-COIN CALLS

We also receive revenue from non-coin calls made from our payphones. Traditional non-coin calls include credit card, calling card, prepaid calling card, collect and third party billed calls where the caller dials "0" plus the number or simply dials "0" for an operator.

The services needed to complete a non-coin call include providing an automated or live operator to answer the call, verifying billing information, validating calling cards and credit cards, routing and transmitting the call to its destination, monitoring the call's duration and determining the charge for the call, and billing and collecting the applicable charge. We have contracted with operator service providers to handle these calls and perform all associated functions, while paying us a commission on the revenues generated.

REGULATIONS AND DIAL-AROUND COMPENSATION

On September 20, 1996 the Federal Communications Commission ("FCC") adopted rules, which became effective November 7, 1996, initially mandating dial-around compensation for both access code calls and 800 subscriber calls at a flat rate of \$45.85 per payphone per month. Commencing October 7, 1997 and ending October 6, 1998 the \$45.85 per payphone per month rate was to transition to a per-call system at the rate of \$0.35 per call. Several parties challenged certain of the FCC regulations including the dial-around compensation rate. On July 1, 1997 a federal court vacated certain portions of the FCC's 1996 Payphone Order, including the dial-around compensation rate.

In accordance with the court's mandate, on October 9, 1997 the FCC adopted a second order, establishing a rate of \$0.284 per call for the first two years of per-call compensation (October 7, 1997 through October 6, 1999). An inter-exchange Carriers ("IXC") is a common carrier providing long distance connections between local telephone areas, and they include AT&T, MCI and Sprint. Under the 1997 Payphone Order IXC's were required to make the per-call payments to payphone service providers, beginning October 7, 1997. On May 15, 1998 the court again remanded the per-call compensation rate to the FCC for further explanation without vacating the \$0.284 default rate.

On February 4, 1999 the FCC released a third order in which the FCC abandoned its efforts to derive a "market based" default dial-around compensation rate and instead adopted a "cost based" rate of \$0.24 per dial-around call. This rate became effective on April 21, 1999 and served as a default rate through January 31, 2002.

In a decision released January 31, 2002 the FCC partially addressed the remaining issues concerning the "true-up" required for interim and intermediate period compensation. The FCC adjusted the per-call rate to \$0.229, for the interim period only, to reflect a different method of calculating the delay in IXC payments to payphone services provider's ("PSPs") for the interim period, and determined that the total interim period compensation should be \$33.89 per payphone per month (\$0.229 times an average of 148 calls per payphone per month). A payphone service provider is a Company that installs and monitors payphones. The 2002 Payphone Order deferred to a later order its determination of the allocation of this total compensation rate among the various carriers required to pay compensation for the interim period.

On October 23, 2002 the FCC released its Fifth Order on Reconsideration and Order on Remand, which resolved the remaining issues surrounding the interim/intermediate period true-up and specifically how monthly per-phone compensation owed to PSPs is to be allocated among the relevant dial-around carriers. The Interim Order also resolves how certain offsets to such payments will be handled and a host of other issues raised by parties in their remaining FCC challenges to the 1999 Payphone Order and the 2002 Payphone Order. In the Interim Order the FCC ordered a true up for the interim period and increased the adjusted monthly rate to \$35.22 per payphone per month, to compensate for the three-month payment delay inherent in the dial-around payment system. The new rate of \$35.22

per payphone per month is a composite rate, allocated among approximately five hundred carriers based on their estimated dial-around traffic during the interim period. The FCC also ordered true-up requiring PSPs, to refund an amount equal to \$0.046 (the difference between the old \$0.284 rate and the current \$0.238 rate) to each carrier that compensated the PSP on a per-call basis during the intermediate period. Interest on additional payments and refunds is to be computed from the original payment date, at the IRS prescribed rate applicable to late tax payments.

On August 2, 2002 and September 2, 2002 respectively, the American Public Communications Counsel ("APCC") and

the Regional Bell Operating Company ("RBOCs") filed petitions with the FCC to revisit and increase the dial-around compensation level. An RBOC is one of the seven local service telephone companies that resulted from the break-up of AT&T in 1984. Using the FCC's existing formula, as approved by the Court in its June 26, 2000 order, and adjusted only to reflect current costs and call volumes, the APCC and RBOCs petitions support approximately doubling of the current \$0.45 rate. In response to the petitions, on September 2, 2002 the FCC put them out for comment and reply comment by interested parties, seeking input on how the Commission should proceed to address the issues raised by the filings. As of this date, dial around compensation to PSPs is \$.49 per call. As a result of these dial around compensation rules, NBT received approximately \$6,000 in dial-around compensation during the final quarter of 2005.

Our objectives are to continue to review our overall cost structure, improve route density and service quality, monitor and take action on our under performing telephones. We have implemented the following strategy to meet our objectives.

CUSTOMERS, SALES AND MARKETING

The Location Owners with whom we contract are a diverse group of small and medium sized businesses, which are frequented by individuals needing payphone access. The majority of our payphones are located at convenience stores, truck stops, service stations, grocery stores, colleges and hospitals.

Before we install a phone, we search for, and utilize historical revenue information about each payphone location. In locations where historical revenue information is not available, we rely on our site survey to examine geographic factors, population density, traffic patterns and other factors in determining whether to install a payphone. We recognize, however, that recent changes in payphone traffic volumes and usage patterns being experienced on an industry-wide basis warrant a continued assessment of the location and deployment of our payphones. Generally, we pay the phone line owners approximately \$40 per month per phone line.

SERVICE AND EQUIPMENT SUPPLIERS

Our primary suppliers provide payphone components, local line access, long-distance transmission and operator services. To promote acceptance by end users accustomed to using RBOC or Local Exchange Carrier ("LEC") owned payphone equipment, we utilize payphones designed to be similar in appearance and operation to payphones owned by LEC. A LEC is a local phone company, which can be either a call operating company or an integrated company which traditionally had the exclusive franchise rights and responsibilities to provide local transmission and switching services.

We purchase circuit boards from various manufacturers for repair and installation of our payphones. We primarily obtain local line access from various LECs, including Verizon, North Pittsburgh Telephone Co. and various other incumbent and competitive suppliers of local line access. Generally, we are charged approximately \$40 per month per payphone, on the average, for local line access. New sources of local line access are expected to emerge as competition continues to develop in local service markets. Long-distance services are provided to our company by various long-distance and operator service providers, including AT&T, Qwest, ILD Telecommunications, Inc., and others.

We expect the basic availability of such products and services to continue in the future; however, the continuing availability of alternative sources cannot be assured. Although we are not aware of any current circumstances that would require us to seek alternative suppliers for any material portion of the products or services used in the operation of our business, transition from our existing suppliers, if necessary, could have a disruptive effect on our operations and could give rise to unforeseen delays and/or expenses.

ASSEMBLY AND REPAIR OF PAYPHONES

We assemble and repair payphone equipment for our use. The assembly of payphone equipment provides us with technical expertise used in the operation, service, maintenance and repair of our payphones. We assemble, refurbish or replace payphones from standard payphone components either obtained from our inventory or purchased from component manufacturers. These components include a metal case, an integrated circuit board incorporating a microprocessor, a handset and cord, and a coin box and lock. On the occasion when components are not available from inventory, we can purchase the components from several suppliers. We do not believe that the loss of any single supplier would have a material adverse effect on our assembly operations.

Our payphones comply with all material regulatory requirements regarding the performance and quality of payphone equipment and have all of the operating characteristics required by the applicable regulatory authorities, including free

access to local emergency (911) telephone numbers, dial-around access to all available carriers, and automatic coin return capability for incomplete calls.

TECHNOLOGY

The payphone equipment we install makes use of microprocessors to provide voice prompted calling instructions, detect and count coin deposits during each call, inform the caller at certain intervals of the time remaining on each call, identify the need for and the amount of an additional deposit and other functions associated with completion of calls. Through the use of memory chips, our payphones can also be programmed and reprogrammed from our central computer facilities to update rate information or to direct different kinds of calls to particular carriers.

Our payphones can distinguish coins by size and weight, report to a remote location the total coins in the coin box, perform self-diagnosis and automatically report problems to a pre-programmed service number, and immediately report attempts at vandalism or theft. Many of our payphones operate on power available from the telephone lines, thereby avoiding the need for and reliance upon an additional power source at the installation location.

We provide all technical support required to operate the payphones, such as computers and software at our headquarters in Saxonburg, Pennsylvania. Our assembly and repair support provides materials, equipment, spare parts and accessories to maintain our payphones.

MAJOR CUSTOMERS

No individual customer accounted for more than 5% of our consolidated revenues in 2004, 2005 and 2006.

COMPETITION

We compete for payphone locations directly with RBOCs, LECs and other IPPs. We also compete, indirectly, with long-distance companies, which can offer Location Owners commissions on long-distance calls made from LEC-owned payphones. We compete with LECs and long-distance companies who may have substantially greater financial, marketing and other resources.

We believe that our principal competition is from providers of wireless communications services for both local and long distance traffic. Certain providers of wireless communication services have introduced rate plans that are competitively priced with certain of the products offered by us, and have negatively impacted the usage of payphones throughout the nation.

We believe that the competitive factors among payphone providers are (1) the commission payments to a Location Owner, (2) the ability to serve accounts with locations in several LATAs or states, (3) the quality of service and the availability of specialized services provided to a Location Owner and payphone users, and (4) responsiveness to customer service needs. We believe that we are currently competitive in each of these areas.

Additionally, a number of domestic IPPs continue to experience financial difficulties from various competitive and regulatory factors impacting the pay telephone industry generally, which may impair their ability to compete prospectively. We believe that these circumstances create an opportunity for us to obtain new location agreements and reduced site commissions going forward, however, this may not occur. There are no guarantees that we will be able to obtain new location agreements that are advantageous to our company.

We compete with long-distance carriers that provide dial-around services that can be accessed through our payphones. Certain national long-distance operator service providers and prepaid calling card providers have implemented extensive advertising promotions and distribution schemes which have increased dial-around activity on payphones owned by LECs and IPPs, including our company, thereby reducing traffic to our primary providers of long-distance

service. While we do receive compensation for dial-around calls placed from our payphones, regulatory efforts are underway to improve the collection system and provide us with the ability to collect that portion of dial-around calls that are owed.

OUR EMPLOYEES

Our President, Paul Kelly, is our only full time employee. In addition, we also hire advisers and temporary employees on an as needed basis. We may, from time to time, supplement our regular work force as necessary with temporary and

contract personnel. We have no part-time employees at this time. None of our employees are represented by a labor union. We believe we have a good relationship with our employees.

MANAGEMENT

DIRECTORS AND EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

The present officers and directors of NBT will continue to be the officers and directors of NBT after the Spinoff. This will result in the following persons serving in the following capacities for one year or until their respective successors are elected and qualified:

<u>Name</u>	<u>Age</u>	Position
Paul Kelly	59	President and Director
Craig Burton	43	Secretary and Director
Leonard J. Battaglia	40	Director

Paul Kelly is the President and a Director of the Company, and has held this position since December, 2005. Mr. Kelly has served as a service representative and maintenance technician for NB Telecom since November, 1999. Mr. Kelly served in the U.S. Navy from 1963 to 1966 and he graduated from Freeport High School, located in Freeport, Pennsylvania in 1963.

Craig Burton is the Secretary and a Director of the Company, and he has held these positions since December, 2005. Mr. Burton attended the University of South Carolina-Coastal and was a licensed real estate agent in the State of New York. He began working in marketing for a long distance carrier in 1996 and in 1999, Mr. Burton became Director of Marketing for Datone Communications, Inc., an owner of payphones and distributor of prepaid calling cards. Datone was acquired by USIP in January, 2000, and it has been a wholly owned subsidiary of USIP since that date. Mr. Burton currently serves as President and a Director of USIP and he has held these positions since January 31, 2000.

Leonard J. Battaglia is a Director of the Company, and has held this position since December, 2005. Mr. Battaglia attended New York Institute of Technology. His background includes Real Estate development in New York City. He also has had an extensive background in Marketing and Sales for several Telecommunication Companies. Since 1998 Mr. Battaglia has held the position of Vice President and CEO of Seven Ocean Enterprise, Inc., a manufacturer of telecommunication equipment and products, located in Queens, New York.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS; ELECTION OF OFFICERS

All directors hold their office until the next annual meeting of shareholders or until their successors are duly elected and qualified. Any vacancy occurring in the board of directors may be filled by the shareholders, the board of directors, or if the directors remaining in the office constitute less than a quorum of the board of directors, they may fill the vacancy by the affirmative vote of a majority of the directors remaining in office. A director elected to fill a vacancy is elected for the unexpired term of his predecessor in office. Any directorship filled by reason of an increase in the number of directors shall expire at the next shareholders' meeting in which directors are elected, unless the vacancy is filled by the shareholders, in which case the terms shall expiree on the later of (i) the next meeting of the shareholders or (ii) the term designated for the director at the time of creation of the position being filled.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND CORPORATE GOVERNANCE

Our board of directors consists of three members, and the board held one formal meeting in 2006.

DIRECTOR INDEPENDENCE

Our stock is not quoted on any stock exchange or on the NASDAQ market system. As such, we are not subject to any director independence requirements. Only Mr. Battaglia and Mr. Burton qualify as independent directors pursuant to Rule 10A-3 of the Exchange Act of 1934. Mr. Kelly does not qualify, because he is an employee of the Company. Our

Board has determined that Mr. Burton and Mr. Battaglia are "independent" as that term is defined by the NASDAQ Stock Market.

BOARD COMMITTEES

In light of our small size and our early development stage, our board has not yet designated a nominating committee, an audit committee, a compensation committee, or committees performing similar functions. The board intends to designate one or more such committees when practicable.

Our board of directors intends to appoint such persons and form such committees as are required to meet the corporate governance requirements imposed by Sarbanes-Oxley and any applicable national securities exchanges. Therefore, we intend that a majority of our directors will eventually be independent directors and at least one director will qualify as an "audit committee financial expert" within the meaning of Item 407(d)(5) of Regulation S-B, as promulgated by the SEC. Additionally, our board of directors is expected to appoint an audit committee, nominating committee and compensation committee and to adopt charters relative to each such committee. Until further determination by the board of directors, the full board of directors will undertake the duties of the audit committee, compensation committee and nominating committee. We do not currently have an "audit committee financial expert" since we currently do not have an audit committee in place.

CODE OF ETHICS

NBT has not adopted a Code of Ethics for its principal executive and financial officers. Due to NBT's limited operations the Company's Board of Directors does not believe a code of ethics is necessary at this time. NBT's Board of Directors will revisit this issue in the future to determine if adoption of a code of ethics is appropriate. In the meantime, NBT's management intends to promote honest and ethical conduct, full and fair disclosures in its reports with the SEC, and compliance with the applicable governmental laws and regulations.

EXECUTIVE COMPENSATION

The following is a summary of the compensation paid to our executive officers for the two years ending December 31, 2006.

SUMMARY COMPENSATION TABLE

							Nonqualified		
Name and						Nonequity	Deferred		
Principal				Stock	Option	Incentive Plan	Compensation	All Other	
Position	Year	Salary	Bonus	Awards	Awards	Compensation	Earnings	Compensation	Total (\$)
Paul Kelly									
President	2006	\$33,448	\$0	\$0	\$0	0	\$0	\$0	\$33,448
	2005	\$33,448	\$0	\$0	\$0	0	\$0	\$0	\$33,448
Craig Burton	2006	\$0	\$0	\$0	\$0	0	\$0	\$0	\$0
	2005	\$0	\$0	\$0	\$0	0	\$0	\$0	\$0

The following is a summary of all options, unvested stock and equity incentive plans for our Executive Officers for the year ending December 31, 2006.

Option Awards							Stoc	k Awards	
Name	Number of	Number of	Equity	Option	Option	Number	Market	Equity	Equity
	Securities	Securities	Incentive	Exercise	Expiration	of	Value	Incentive	Incentive
	Underlying	Underlying	Plan	Price	Date	Shares	of	Plan	Plan
	Unexercised	Un-Exercised	Awards:			or Units	Shares	Awards:	Awards:
	Options	Options	Number of			of Stock	or Units	Number of	Market or
	Exercisable	Un-Exercisable	Securities			That	of	Unearned	Payout
			Underlying			Have	Stock	Shares,	Value of
			Unexercised			Not	That	Units or	Unearned
			Unearned			Vested	Have	Other	Shares,
			Options				Not	Rights	Units or
							Vested	That Have	Other
								Not	Rights
								Vested	That Have
									Not
									Vested
Paul	0	0	0	N/A	N/A	0	0	0	0
Kelly									
C r a i g Burton	0	0	0	N/A	N/a	0	0	0	0

The following is a summary of the compensation paid to our Directors for the period ending December 31, 2006.

DIRECTOR COMPENSATION

Name	Fees Earned or Paid in	Stock Awards	Option Awards	Non-Equity Incentive Plan	Nonqualified Deferred	All Other Compensation	Total
	Cash			Compensation			
				-	Earnings		
Paul Kelly	0	0	0	0	0	0	0
Craig Burton	0	0	0	0	0	0	0
Leonard J. Battaglia	0	0	0	0	0	0	0

DESCRIPTION OF PROPERTY

We utilize the office of our president on a rent free basis, and therefore we have no lease. Our tangible property consist of office equipment, inventory and supplies for repairing and replacing our payphones that are in service. This property is located in Saxonburg, Pennsylvania.

LEGAL PROCEEDINGS

The Company is not a party to any material legal proceeding.

PERSONAL LIABILITY AND INDEMNIFICATION OF DIRECTORS

Our Bylaws contain provisions in accordance with the Nevada Corporate Code which reduce the potential personal liability of directors for certain monetary damages and provide for indemnification of directors and other persons. We are unaware of any pending or threatened litigation against us or our directors that would result in any liability for which our directors would seek indemnification or similar protection at this time.

Such indemnification provisions are intended to increase the protection provided directors and, thus, increase our ability

2	7
5	1

to attract and retain qualified persons to serve as directors. Because directors liability insurance is only available at considerable cost and with low dollar limits of coverage and broad policy exclusions, we do not currently maintain a liability insurance policy for the benefit of our directors, but we may attempt to acquire such insurance in the future. We believe that the substantial increase in the number of lawsuits being threatened or filed against corporations and their directors has resulted in a growing reluctance on the part of capable persons to serve as members of boards of directors of companies, particularly of companies which are or intend to become public companies.

Insofar as indemnification for liabilities arising under the Securities Act of 1933 (the "Act") may be permitted to directors, officers and controlling persons of the small business issuer pursuant to the foregoing provisions, or otherwise, the small business issuer has been advised that in the opinion of the Securities and Exchange Commission such indemnification is against public policy as expressed in the Act and is, therefore, unenforceable.

PRINCIPAL STOCKHOLDERS

Prior to the Spinoff, all the outstanding shares of our common stock will be owned by our parent company, USIP.Com, Inc. The address of USIP.Com, Inc.'s principal executive office is 7325 Oswego Road, Liverpool, New York 13090. The following table sets forth information regarding the projected beneficial ownership of our common stock immediately after our spin-off, based on the current ownership of the common stock of USIP, by: (i) each person known by us to beneficially own 5% or more of the Shares of outstanding common stock of USIP, (ii) each of our executive officers and directors, and (iii) all of our executive officers and directors as a group. Except as otherwise indicated, all Shares are beneficially owned, and investment and voting power is held by, the persons named as owners.

	Amount and Nature of Common Stock Beneficially	Percentage Ownership of Common
Name and Address of Beneficial Owner	Owned Before Spinoff	Stock(1)
Paul Kelly	0	0%
Craig Burton	1,150,000	2.3%
Greenwich Holdings, LLC (2)	36,560,106	73.7%
Leonard J. Battaglia	100,000	.2%
All Officers and Directors as a Group (3 persons)	1,250,000	2.5%

⁽¹⁾

Based on 49,632,222 shares of common stock expected to be outstanding after the spinoff.

(2)

Greenwich Holdings, LLC is a New York limited liability company that is owned by Joseph Passalaqua, a resident of Liverpool, New York.

CERTAIN RELATIONSHIPS AND RELATED TRANSACTIONS

None of the following parties has, since our date of incorporation, had any material interest, direct or indirect, in any transaction with us or in any presently proposed transaction that has or will materially affect us:

Any of our directors or officers;

Any person who beneficially owns, directly or indirectly, shares carrying more than 10% of the voting rights attached to our outstanding shares of common stock;

Any of our promoters;

Any relative or spouse of any of the foregoing persons who has the same house as such person.

DESCRIPTION OF CAPITAL STOCK

CAPITAL STOCK

We are authorized to issue 110,000,000 shares of capital stock, consisting of 100,000,000 shares of \$.0001 par value common stock and 10,000,000 shares of \$.0001 par value preferred stock.

COMMON STOCK

<u>General</u>. We have 49,632,222 Shares of common stock issued and outstanding prior to this offering. All Shares of common stock currently outstanding are validly issued, fully paid and non-assessable, and all Shares which are the subject of this prospectus, when issued and paid for pursuant to this offering, will be validly issued, fully paid and non-assessable.

<u>Voting Rights</u>. Each Share of our common stock entitles the holder thereof to one vote, either in person or by proxy, at meetings of stockholders. Our Board of Directors is elected annually at each annual meeting of the stockholders. See "Principal Stockholders" and "Risk Factors".

<u>Dividend Policy</u>. All Shares of common stock are entitled to participate ratably in dividends when, as and if declared by our Board of Directors out of the funds legally available therefor. Any such dividends may be paid in cash, property or additional Shares of common stock. We have not paid any dividends since our inception and presently anticipate that all earnings, if any, will be retained for development of our business and that no dividends on the Shares of common stock will be declared in the foreseeable future. The decision to issue future dividends will be subject to the discretion of our Board of Directors and will depend upon, among other things, future earnings, our operating and financial condition, our capital requirements, general business conditions and other pertinent facts. Dividends on the common stock may never be paid.

<u>Miscellaneous Rights and Provisions</u>. Holders of common stock have no preemptive or other subscriptions rights, conversions rights, redemption or sinking fund provisions. In the event of the liquidation or dissolution, whether voluntary or involuntary, of the Company, each Share of common stock is entitled to Share ratably in any assets available for distribution to holders of the equity of the Company after satisfaction of all liabilities.

<u>Shares Eligible for future Sale</u>. Upon completion of the Spinoff, we will have 49,632,222 Shares of common stock outstanding. All of the Shares except shares held by certain affiliates will be freely tradeable.

PREFERRED STOCK

We may issue up to 10,000,000 shares of our preferred stock, par value \$.0001 per share, from time to time in one or more series. As of the date of this prospectus, no shares of preferred stock have been issued. Our Board of Directors, without further approval of our stockholders, is authorized to fix the dividend rights and terms, conversion rights, voting rights, redemption rights, liquidation preferences and other rights and restrictions relating to any series of Preferred Stock that may be issued in the future. Issuances of shares of preferred stock, while providing flexibility in connection with possible financings, acquisitions and other corporate purposes, could, among other things, adversely affect the voting power of the holders of our common stock and prior series of preferred stock then outstanding.

STOCK OPTION GRANTS

To date we have not granted any stock options.

REGISTRATION RIGHTS

As of the date of this registration statement we have not granted registration rights to any of our shareholders.

NO PUBLIC MARKET FOR COMMON STOCK

There is presently no public market for our common stock. We anticipate applying for trading of our common stock on the over the counter bulletin board upon the completion of the Spinoff and the effectiveness of the registration statement of which this prospectus forms a part; however, our shares may never trade on the bulletin board or, if traded, a public market may never materialize.

CERTAIN PROVISIONS IN THE BYLAWS

Our articles of incorporation allow us to indemnify our offices and directors to the maximum extent allowed under Nevada law. This includes indemnification for liability which could arise under the Securities Act. Insofar as indemnification for liabilities arising under the Securities Act of 1933 may be permitted to directors, officers or persons controlling the registrant under these provisions, the registrant has been informed that in the opinion of the Securities and Exchange Commission such indemnification is against public policy as expressed in the Act and is therefore unenforceable.

EXPERTS

Our financial statements as of December 31, 2005 and December 31, 2006, appearing in this prospectus and registration statement have been audited by Robison Hill & Co., Certified Public Accountant and independent auditors, as set forth in their report thereon, appearing elsewhere in this prospectus and in this registration statement, and are included in reliance upon such reports given upon the authority of said firm as experts in accounting and auditing.

LEGAL MATTERS

The validity of the Shares offered hereby will be passed upon for us by Jones, Haley & Mottern, P.C., a professional corporation located in Atlanta, Georgia.

FURTHER INFORMATION

You should rely only on the information in this prospectus or any prospectus supplement to this prospectus. We have not authorized anyone else to provide you with different information. Offers of the securities are being made only in states where the offers are permitted. You should not assume that the information in this prospectus or any prospectus supplement is accurate as of any date other than the date on the front of those documents.

This prospectus is part of a Registration Statement on Form SB-2 that has been filed with the SEC. It does not include all of the information that is in the registration statement and the additional documents filed as exhibits with it. For more detailed information, you should read the exhibits themselves.

NB Telecom, Inc.

(A Wholly Owned Subsidiary of USIP.COM, Inc.)

-:-

INDEPENDENT REGISTERED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS' REPORT

DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005 AND MARCH 31, 2007 (UNAUDITED)

<u>Page</u>

Independent Registered Public Accountants' Report

43-44

Balance Sheets

December 31, 2006 and 2005 and March 31, 2007 (Unaudited)

45

Statements of Operations

For the Years Ended December 31, 2006 and 2005 and The Three Months

Ended March 31, 2007 (Unaudited)

46-47

Statement of Stockholders' Equity

For the Years Ended December 31, 2006, 2005 and 2004 and The Three Months

Ended March 31, 2007 (Unaudited)

48

Statements of Cash Flows

For the Years Ended December 31, 2006 and 2005 and The Three Months

Ended March 31, 2007 (Unaudited)

Notes to Financial Statements

50-56

ROBISON, HILL & CO. A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

Certified Public Accountants

BRENT M. DAVIES, CPA DAVID O. SEAL, CPA W. DALE WESTENSKOW, CPA BARRY D. LOVELESS, CPA STEPHEN M. HALLEY, CPA

REPORT OF INDEPENDENT REGISTERED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

Board of Directors and Stockholders

NB Telecom, Inc.

We have audited the accompanying balance sheets of NB Telecom, Inc., (a Pennsylvania corporation) as of December 31, 2006, and 2005 and the related statements of operations, stockholders' equity, and cash flows for each of the years in the two-year period ended December 31, 2006 These financial statements are the responsibility of the Company's management. Our responsibility is to express an opinion on these financial statements based on our audits.

We conducted our audits in accordance with the standards of the Public Company Accounting Oversight Board (United States). Those standards require that we plan and perform the audit to obtain reasonable assurance about whether the financial statements are free of material misstatement. The Company is not required to have, nor were we engaged to perform, an audit of its internal control over financial reporting. Our audit included consideration of internal control over financial reporting as a basis for designing audit procedures that are appropriate in the circumstances, but not for the purpose of expressing an opinion on the effectiveness of the company s internal control over financial reporting. Accordingly, we express no such opinion. An audit also includes examining, on a test basis, evidence supporting the amounts and disclosures in the financial statements, assessing the accounting principles used and significant estimates made by management, as well as evaluating the overall financial statement presentation. We believe that our audits provide a reasonable basis for our opinion.

In our opinion, the financial statements referred to above present fairly, in all material respects, the financial position of NB Telecom, Inc. as of December 31, 2006, and 2005, and the results of its operations and its cash flows for each of the years in the two-year period ended December 31, 2006, in conformity with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America.

The accompanying financial statements have been prepared assuming that the Company will continue as a going concern. As discussed in Note 9 to the financial statements, the Company has incurred annual operating losses since inception and other uncertainties raise substantial doubt about the Company s ability to continue as a going concern. As of December 31, 2006, the Company has increased its line of credit borrowing to meet operating costs, and has seen stockholders equity declining.

MEMBERS OF AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

MEMBERS OF THE SEC PRACTICE SECTION and THE PRIVATE COMPANIES PRACTICE SECTION

1366 East Murray-Holladay Road, Salt Lake City, Utah 84117-5050

Telephone 801/272-8045, Facsimile 801/277-9942

Management s plans in regard to these matters are also described in Note 9. The financial statements do not include any adjustments to reflect the possible future effects on the recover ability and classification of assets or the amounts and classification of liabilities that might result from the outcome of the foregoing uncertainties.

As discussed in Note 1 to the financial statements, the Company s statement of income previously reported a net loss of (\$68,491) for 2005. The net loss should have been (\$89,500) for 2005. In addition, the 2005 restatement also affected the 2006 numbers in that related party payables and retained earnings have changed from \$157,003 and \$662,204 respectively to \$144,203 and \$649,404 respectively due to the roll forward of previous balances. This discovery was made subsequent to the issuance of the financial statements. The financial statements have been restated to reflect this correction.

/s/ Robison, Hill & Co.

Certified Public Accountants

Salt Lake City, Utah

March 28, 2007 except as to the restatement discussed in Note 1 to the financials statements which is as of May 10, 2007.

NB TELECOM, INC. (A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.) BALANCE SHEETS

	(Unaudited)			(Restated)		
			De	December		
	Ν	Iarch 31,		31,	December 31,	
		2007		2006	2005	
CURRENT ASSETS						
					\$	
Cash	\$	-	\$	-	2,033	
Commissions and Sales Receivable, Net		943		1,223	14,422	
Inventory		-		-	1,251	
Prepaid Expenses and Other Current Assets		232		300	30	
TOTAL CURRENT ASSETS		1,175		1,523	17,736	
FIXED ASSETS						
Telephone and Office Equipment		213,244		213,244	213,244	
Vehicle		11,634		11,634	11,634	
		224,878		224,878	224,878	
Less: Accumulated Depreciation		(222,356)		(215,535)	(182,521)	
Net Fixed Assets		2,522		9,343	42,357	
					¢	
TOTAL ASSETS	\$	3,697	\$	10,866	\$ 60,093	
TOTAL ADDLTD	Ψ	5,077	Ψ	10,000	00,075	
LIABILITIES AND STOCKHOLDERS'						
EQUITY						
Current Liabilities						
					\$	
Accounts Payable	\$	150,654	\$	136,342	66,073	
Accrued Expenses		1,591		255	-	
Bank Overdraft		1,740		1,352	-	
Related Party Payable		156,202		144,203	93,798	
Notes Payable Related Party		27,625		21,724	10,108	

TOTAL CURRENT LIABILITIES	337,812	303,876	169,979
TOTAL LONG-TERM LIABILITIES	-	-	-
TOTAL LIABILITIES	337,812	303,876	169,979
STOCKHOLDERS' EQUITY			
Common Stock, .0001 par value 100,000,000			
shares authorized,	-	-	-
100 shares issued and outstanding at			
December 31, 2006 and 2005			
Additional Paid in Capital	356,394	356,394	356,394
Retained Earnings	(690,509)	(649,404)	(466,280)
TOTAL STOCKHOLDERS' EQUITY	(334,115)	(293,010)	(109,886)
TOTAL LIABILITIES AND			\$
STOCKHOLDERS' EQUITY	\$ 3,697	\$ 10,866	60,093
The accompanying notes are	an integral part of these	e financial statements.	

The accompanying notes are an integral part of these financial statements.

NB TELECOM, INC. (A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.) STATEMENT OF OPERATIONS

	(Una	udited)	(Unaudited)					
		For the Three		r the pree	(Restated) For the Years Ended			
		onths nded	Months Ended					
	Μ	larch	M	arch				
		31,	3	81,	December 31,			
	2	007	20	006	2006		2005	
SALES								
	\$		\$		\$			
Commissions		5,803		1,098	5,350	\$	4,428	
Coin Collections		2,029		3,309	9,217		16,808	
Dial Around		-		6,618	11,719		36,095	
Equipment Sales		199		-	1,044		897	
Phone Card Sales		-		-	-		30	
Service and Repair Sales		9,055		9,058	35,784		38,493	
Total Sales		17,086		20,083	63,114		96,751	
COST OF SALES								
Telecommunications Costs		15,566		12,119	62,498		75,280	
Repairs and Service Supplies		-		-		551	210	
Depreciation		6,8	20	7,589	33,	014	30,458	
Travel			-	-		-	781	
Total Cost of Sales		22,3	86	19,708	96,	063	106,729	
Gross Profit		(5,3)	00)	375	(32,	949)	(9,978)	

NB TELECOM, INC. (A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.) STATEMENT OF OPERATIONS (Continued)

	(U	Inaudited)	(U	naudited)			
	Fo	r the Three	For the Three		(Re		
	Mo	nths Ended	Mor	nths Ended	For the	ded	
	Ν	Iarch 31,	Μ	larch 31,	Dece	ember 31,	
		2007		2006	2006		2005
OPERATING EXPENSES							
Insurance	\$	-	\$	-	\$ 4,343	\$	4,402
Payroll Wages and Taxes		7,997		-	39,706		32,011
Telephone		-		357	6,242		1,604
Vehicle Expenses		1,018		577	4,590		1,287
Rent		90		90	32,505		10,071
Professional Fees		17,200		655	56,222		19,469
Office Expense		1,261		1,063	3,584		2,440
Total Operating							
Expenses		27,566		2,742	147,192		71,284
Total Operating Income							
(Loss)		(32,866)		(2,367)	(180,141)		(81,262)
OTHER INCOME							
(EXPENSE)							
Gain (Loss) on Sale of							
Equipment		-		-	-		(8,130)
Other Expense		(199)		-	-		-
Interest Expense		(8,040)		(340)	(2,983)		(108)
Total Other Income							
(Expense)		(8,239)		(340)	(2,983)		(8,238)
NET LOSS	¢	(41 105)	¢	(2, 707)	¢ (192-124)	¢	(90.500)
NET LOSS	\$	(41,105)	\$	(2,707)	\$ (183,124)	\$	(89,500)
Weighted Common Shares							
Outstanding		100		100	100		100
	\$	(411.05)	\$	(27.07)	\$ (1,831.24)	\$	(895.00)

Net Loss per Common Share

The accompanying notes are an integral part of these financial statements.

NB TELECOM, INC. (A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.) STATEMENT OF STOCKHOLDERS' EQUITY

		nmon ock	Additional Paid	Retained	
	Shares	Amount	In Capital	Earnings	
Balance as of January 1, 2004 Net Loss	100	\$ - -	\$ 356,394 -	\$ (254,189) (122,591)	
Balance as of December 31, 2004 Net Loss	100	-	356,394	(376,780) (89,500)	
Balance as of December 31, 2005 (Restated) Net Loss	100	-	356,394	(466,280) (183,124)	
Balance at December 31, 2006 (Restated) Net Loss	100	-	356,394	(649,404) (41,105)	
Balance at March 31, 2007 (Unaudited)	100	-	\$ 356,394	\$ (690,509)	

The accompanying notes are an integral part of these financial statements.

NB TELECOM, INC. (A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.) STATEMENT OF CASH FLOWS

	(Unaudited)		(Unaudited)				
	For the Three		For the Three		(Restated)		
	Mo	nths Ended	Months Ended		For the Years Ended		
	Ν	Iarch 31,	Μ	arch 31,	Decem	ber 31,	
		2007		2006	2006	2005	
Cash Flows From Operating Activities:							
Net Loss	\$	(41,105)	\$	(2,707)	\$ (183,124)	\$ (89,500)	
Adjustments to reconcile net (loss) to net							
cash provided (used) by operating activities:							
Depreciation Expense		6,820		7,589	33,014	30,458	
Gain (Loss) on Sale of Equipment		-		-	-	8,130	
(Increase) Decrease in Commission							
Receivables		280		471	13,199	(1,708)	
(Increase) Decrease in Inventory		-		-	1,251	-	
(Increase) Decrease in Prepaid and Other Current Assets		68		-	(270)	-	
Increase (Decrease) in Accounts Payable		14,312		(6,470)	70,269	28,294	
Increase (Decrease) in Accrued Expenses		1,336		44	255	108	
Increase (Decrease) in Related Party Payable		12,000		(1,210)	50,405	1,943	
Net cash used in							
operating activities		(6,289)		(2,283)	(15,001)	(22,275)	
Cash Flows From Investing Activities:							
Proceeds from Sale of		-		-	-	12,750	

Equipment

Net cash provided by investing activities	-	-	-	12,750
Cash Flows From Financing Activities:				
Proceeds from Bank Overdraft	388	2,163	1,352	-
Proceeds from Related Party Notes	5,901	-	11,616	10,000
Payments on Notes Payable	-	120	-	-
Net cash provided by financing activities	6,289	2,283	12,968	10,000
Net Increase (Decrease) in cash	-	-	(2,033)	475
Cash - Beginning of Period	-	-	2,033	1,558
Cash - End of Period	\$ -	\$ -	\$ -	\$ 2,033
Supplemental Disclosures of Cash Flow Information:				
Cash Paid During Period The Period For:				
Interest	\$ (7,139)	\$ (340)	\$ (2,983)	\$ (108)
Income Taxes	\$ -	\$ -	\$ -	\$ -

The accompanying notes are an integral part of these financial statements.

<u>NB TELECOM, INC.</u>

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 1.

Nature of Business and Summary of Significant Accounting Policies

Restatement of previously issued financial statements of the year ended December 31, 2005

We have restated our balance sheet at December 31, 2005 and statements of income, stockholders equity and cash flows for the year ended December 31, 2005. The restatement impacts the year ended December 31, 2005, but has no effect on the financial statements issued in prior fiscal years. The statement of income previously reported a net loss of (\$68,491) for 2005. The net loss should have been (\$89,500) for 2005. The restatement corrects an error within the salary paid to the president and the appropriate allocation of common expenses to the company, which was not recorded appropriately in the original statements of income. In addition, the 2005 restatement also affected the 2006 numbers in that retained earnings and related party payables have changed due to the roll forward of previous balances. The related party payable and retained earnings previously reported a balance of \$157,003 and \$662,204 respectively for 2006.

Organization

NB Telecom, Inc. (the Company) was originally incorporated as NB Payphones Ltd. under the laws of the state of Pennsylvania on November 16, 1999. On December 27, 2005 we migrated our state of organization to the state of Nevada and effective March 23, 2006, our name changed to NB Telecom, Inc.

Nature of Business

NB Telecom, Inc. is currently a provider of both privately owned and company owned payphones (COCOT s) and stations in Pennsylvania. The Company receives revenues from the collection of the payphone coinage, a portion of usage of service from each payphone and a percentage of long distance calls placed from each payphone from the telecommunications service providers. In addition, the Company also receives revenues from the service and repair of privately owned payphones, sales of payphone units and the sales of prepaid phone cards.

Interim Reporting

The unaudited financial statements as of March 31, 2007 and 2006 and for the three months then ended, reflect in the opinion of management, all adjustments (which include only nominal recurring adjustments) necessary to fairly state the financial position and results of operations for the three months ended. Operating results for interim periods are not necessarily indicative of the results which can be expected for full years.

NB TELECOM, INC.

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 1.

Nature of Business and Summary of Significant Accounting Policies (Continued)

Summary of Significant Accounting Policies

Management Estimates

The preparation of financial statements in conformity with generally accepted accounting principals requires management to make estimates and assumptions that affect the reported amounts of assets and liabilities and the disclosure of contingent assets and liabilities at the date of the financial statements and the reported amounts of revenues and expenses during the reporting period. Actual results could differ from those estimates.

Concentrations of Credit Risk

The Company s payphones are located primarily in Pennsylvania and usage of those phones may be affected by economic conditions in those areas. The company has experienced about a 30% drop in revenue s, due to increased competition from other payphone providers and increase usage of wireless communications.

The Company maintains cash balances with a financial institution insured by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation up to \$100,000. There are no uninsured balances at March 31, 2007.

Cash and Cash Equivalents

The Company considers all highly liquid instruments with a maturity of three months or less when purchased to be cash equivalents for purposes of classification in the balance sheets and statement of cash flows. Cash and Cash equivalents consists of cash in bank (checking) accounts.

Fixed Assets and Depreciation

Fixed assets are stated at cost. Depreciation is calculated on a straight-line basis over the useful lives of the related assets, which range from five to seven years.

Income Taxes

Income taxes are accounted for in accordance with Statement of Financial Accounting Standards No. 109, Accounting for Income Taxes . Under SFAS No. 109, deferred income taxes are recognized using the asset and liability method by applying tax rates to cumulative temporary differences based on when and how they are expected to affect the tax return. Deferred tax assets and liabilities are adjusted for income tax rate changes.

NB TELECOM, INC.

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 1.

Nature of Business and Summary of Significant Accounting Policies (Continued)

Net (Loss) per Common Share

Net loss per common share has been calculated by taking the net loss for the current period and dividing by the weighted average shares outstanding at the end of the period.

Revenue Recognition

The Company derives its primary revenue from the sources described below, which includes dial around revenues, coin collections, and telephone equipment repairs and sales. Other revenues generated by the company include, phone card sales, and commissions.

Dial around revenues are generated from calls to gain access to a different long distance carrier than is already programmed into the phone. Revenues from dial around calls are recorded based upon estimates until the coin collection revenues are generated when callers deposit coins into the phones to make calls. Coin revenues are recorded in an amount equal to the coins collected. Revenues on commissions, phone card sales, and telephone equipment repairs and sales are realized when the services are provided.

Expense Allocation

The Company is part of a consolidated entity, USIP.Com, Inc and the Board of Directors of USIP has approved the spinoff of the Company. Expenses related to Insurance, Rent and Professional Fees were allocated proportionately to their business activities. The allocation was determined by the percentage of total expenses per each company to total expenses per the consolidated. Then the Insurance, Rent and Professional Fees were allocated to the companies based on this allocation percentage. The Company felt this was the best indication of operations done by the company. At each of the years ending December 31, 2006 and 2005, the total expenses incurred by USIP.com was \$88,415 and \$184,245, respectively. NB Telecom recorded extra expenses per the allocation of \$25,605 and \$12,798 for the years ended December 31, 2006 and 2005, respectively.

NB TELECOM, INC.

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 2.

Inventory

Inventory is valued at the lower of cost, determined on the first-in, first-out basis (FIFO), or market value. Inventory consists of the following:

			December 2006	,	December 31, 2005		
	March 31, 2	007					
Parts and Accessories	\$	-	\$	-	\$	1,251	
Note 3.							

Commissions and Sales Receivable

Commissions and Sales Receivable consists of the following at December 31:

	March	31, 2007	20	006	2005		
Commissions Receivable	\$	-	\$	-	\$	13,768	
Sales Receivable		943		1,223		654	
	\$	943	\$	1,233	\$	14,422	

Note 4.

Related Party Note

The Company has a note payable to Craig Burton, President of the Company. This note has a due date of November 21, 2007 and carries an interest of 10%. The outstanding principal on the note was \$5,000 as of March 31, 2007 and both December 31, 2006 and 2005. The accrued interest was \$710, \$570 and \$54 as of March 31, 2007, December 31, 2006 and 2005, respectively.

The Company has a note payable with a relative of Joseph Passalaqua, Secretary of the Company. This note has a due date of November 21, 2007 and carries an interest of 10%. The outstanding principal on the note was \$5,000 as of March 31, 2007 and both December 31, 2006 and 2005. The accrued interest was \$710, \$570 and \$54 as of March 31, 2007, December 31, 2006 and 2005, respectively.

The Company has a note payable with Joseph Passalaqua, Secretary of the Company. This note has a due date of May 31, 2008 and carries an interest of 15%. A new note payable was issued January 27, 2007 and carries interest of 10%. The outstanding principal on the notes were \$15,000, \$10,000 and \$0 as of March 31, 2007, December 31, 2006 and 2005, respectively. The accrued interest was \$1,205, \$584 and \$0 as of December 31, 2006 and 2005, respectively.

NB TELECOM, INC.

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 5.

Related Party Payable

As of March 31, 2007 and December 31, 2006 and 2005 the Company had payables due to USIP.Com, Inc., the Company s parent company in the amount of \$143,588, \$143,588 and \$97,043, respectively.

As of March 31, 2007 and December 31, 2006 the Company had a payable due to Datone, Inc., a subsidiary of the Company's parent company in the amount of \$12,614 and \$615 and a receivable at December 31, 2005 of \$3,245.

Note 6.

Commitments

As of March 31, 2007 and December 31, 2006 and 2005, all activities of the Company have been conducted by corporate officers from either Companies Parents business offices. Currently, there are no outstanding debts owed by the company for the use of these facilities and there are no commitments for future use of the facilities.

Note 7.

Major Dial Around Compensation Providers (Commissions)

The Company received approximately 95% of total dial around and zero-plus compensation (commissions) from two providers.

Note 8.

Income Taxes

As of December 31, 2006, the Company had a net operating loss carry forward for income tax reporting purposes of approximately \$330,000 that may be offset against future taxable income through 2025. Current tax laws limit the amount of loss available to be offset against future taxable income when a substantial change in ownership occurs. Therefore, the amount available to offset future taxable income may be limited. No tax benefit has been reported in the financial statements, because the Company believes there is a 50% or greater chance the carry-forwards will expire unused. Accordingly, the potential tax benefits of the loss carry-forwards are offset by a valuation allowance of the same amount.

	2006	2005
Net Operating Losses	112,200	49,692
& Other Valuation Allowance	(112,200)	(49,692)

NB TELECOM, INC.

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 8.

Income Taxes - Continued

The provision for income taxes differs from the amount computed using the federal US statutory income tax rate as follows:

	2006	2005
Provision (Benefit) at US Statutory Rate	(62,262)	(30,426)
Other Differences	(246)	7,139
Increase (Decrease) in Valuation Allowance	62,508	23,287
	-	-

The Company evaluates its valuation allowance requirements based on projected future operations. When circumstances change and causes a change in management's judgment about the recoverability of deferred tax assets, the impact of the change on the valuation is reflected in current income.

Note 9.

Going Concern Considerations

The accompanying financial statements have been prepared in conformity with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States, which contemplates the Company as a going concern. However, the Company has sustained substantial operating losses in recent years. The company has a current ratio of .003 for the period ended March 31, 2007, and has a deficit in stockholders equity. The Companies ability to continue as a going concern is dependent upon obtaining the additional capital as well as additional revenue to be successful in its planned activity. The Company is actively pursuing alternative financing and has had discussions with various third parties, although no firm commitments have been obtained. In the interim, shareholders of the Company have committed to meeting its

minimal operating expenses. Management believes that actions presently being taken to revise the Company s operating and financial requirements provide them with the opportunity to continue as a going concern.

These financial statements do not reflect adjustments that would be necessary if the Company were unable to continue as a going concern. While management believes that the actions already taken or planned, will mitigate the adverse conditions and events which raise doubt about the validity of the going concern assumption used in preparing these financial statements, there can be no assurance that these actions will be successful.

If the Company were unable to continue as a going concern, then substantial adjustments would be necessary to the carrying values of assets, the reported amounts of its liabilities, the reported revenues and expenses, and the balance sheet classifications used.

NB TELECOM, INC.

(A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF USIP.COM, INC.)

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEARS ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2006 AND 2005

(References to March 31, 2007 and 2006 are Unaudited)

Note 10.

Merger and Spinoff

On December 27, 2005 the Company signed an Agreement and Plan of Merger ("Agreement") with NB Telecom, Inc., ("Telecom") a newly formed Nevada corporation. Under the terms of the proposed Merger the Company shall be merged into Telecom, with Telecom continuing as the surviving corporation. The Merger became effective as of March 23, 2006.

The Company is currently a wholly owned subsidiary of USIP, and the Board of Directors of USIP has approved the spinoff of the Company. Under the terms of the spinoff, each person who was a shareholder of USIP on the August 24, 2006, (the "Spinoff Record Date"), will receive one share of the Company's common stock for each share of USIP common stock, which they owned on the Spinoff Record Date. Such shareholders will also receive the right to purchase .120889 shares of the common stock of the Company for each share of common stock they own on the Spinoff Record Date. The purchase price for such shares will be \$.10 per share. Following the Spinoff, the Company will be independent of USIP and USIP will have no further ownership interest in the Company.

Note 11.

Pro Forma Earnings Per Share

The following table outlines what the pro forma earnings per share will be based on the shares of NB Telecom that will be distributed in the spin-off transaction.

	For the Year	For the Year
For the Period	ended December	ended December
ended March 31,	31,	31,
2007	2006	2005

Net Loss	\$ 41,105	\$ 183,124	\$ 89,500
Shares	49,632,222	49,632,222	49,632,222
EPS	\$ 0	\$ 0	\$ 0